Newspaper Index

A monthly publication of newspaper's articles

Compiled by

M. Haseeb Ahmad Piracha
Deputy Chief Librarian, Information Resource Centre, P.U Library
Syed Saleem Abbas Zaidi
Deputy Chief Librarian, UNO Section, P.U Library
Asif Ali
Librarian, Multimedia and Microfilming Section, P.U Library
Hamid Ali
Librarian, Oriental Section, P.U Library
Kashif Hussain
Librarian, Serials Section, P.U Library
Muhammad Razaq
Librarian, Information Resource Centre, P.U Library
Sakeena Bashir
Librarian, Serial Section

Covering 7 Leading English Newspapers: Khaleej Times, Business Recorder, The News, The Nation, Dawn, Finincial Times and Daily Times

> Published by Punjab University Library

© 2009 Punjab University Library, Lahore

Preface

Punjab University Library is providing an indexing service "Newspaper's index". This is a monthly publication of newspaper articles published in famous local and foreign newspapers. Since January 2005 library is also providing this index on internet. Library is offering the current index as well as the archives and a cumulative index download section in our website *http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk*, In addition to that, hard and soft copies of the indices are also available in the Serials section of the Library.

Contents are divided in two categories, Pakistan and the other World. Furthermore both of the categories have their sub-contents arranged alphabetically under various subjects. Indexed entries are further arranged under author alphabetically within their relevant subjects. Indexed entries provide bibliographic information about the articles. The scope, arrangement, format and abbreviations used in the index are as under.

Scope:

This Index covers seven major English newspapers "Khaleej Times, Dawn, The Nation, The News, Business Recorder, Financial Times and Daily Times".

Bibliographical Information:

It is a subject index; Entries in each subject have been arranged alphabetically by author.

Sample entry:

Ijaz Ahmad Rao. "Techtrix: agricultural biotechnology leads to prosperity." The Nation, 1 Jan. 2009, p.19

Author: Only Christian author's names are inverted in their family name e.g. Roy C. Macridis will

be inverted as Macridis, Roy C.

Title: Complete title of the article is in double quotes "Title: subtitle" while sub-title (if any) is

separated with colon (:).

Publisher: Name of the news paper e.g. The Nation

Date of Publication: Abbreviated month and year of publication are printed in the

Format " 1 Feb. 2009,"

Page No: Regular pages are indicated as p.7, while pages having a specific category name are

indexed as, "Business & Economics Review. IV"

Ch. Muhammad Hanif
Chief Librarian
Punjab University Library

Newspaper Index Vol. 8 No. 2 February, 2009

CONTENTS

- 1. Articles Index (6-19)
- 2.E-Journals Databases (20)
- 3. New Arrivals of Books: English (21-24)
- 4. New Arrivals of Books: Urdu (25-27)
- 5. New Arrivals of UN Publications (28)
- 6. New Arrivals of Govt. Publications (29)

Articles Index

Detailed Contents

Sr. No.	Subject	Page No
1	Agriculture	6
2	Arts & Sports – Pakistan	6
3	Biographies	6
4	Banking, Finance and Stock Exchange	6
5	Business, Economics and Industry	7
6	Crimes	8
7	Current Issues – Pakistan	8
8	Current Issues – World	9
9	Defense/ Military	9
10	Education – Pakistan	9
11	Geography and Travel	9
12	Governance / Policies – Pakistan	9
13	Governance / Policies – World	10
14	Health and Environment	10
15	History and Archaeology – Pakistan	10
16	Human rights – Pakistan	10
17	Human Rights – World	11
18	Indo-Pak Relations	11
19	India Politics, Policies and Relations	11
20	International Relations	11
21	Islam	11
22	Kashmir and Kashmir Issues	12
23	Language and Literature	12
24	Law and Legislation	12
25	Media – Pakistan	12
26	Media – World	13
27	Miscellaneous	13
28	Other Religions	13
29	Organizations	13
30	Pakistan Foreign Relations	13
31	Peace and war / After effects	14
32	Politics – Pakistan	14
33	Politics – World	15
34	Power Resources (Gas, Oil, Dam, etc)	16
35	Science and Information Technology	16

Punjab	University	Library,	Lahore.

36	Social Problems	16
37	Society and Culture – Pakistan	16
38	Society and Culture – World	17
39	Terrorism	17
40	US Politics, Policies and Relations	18
41	World Conflicts	19

AGRICULTURE

A Q Khan, Dr. "Agriculture - pay attention or starve." The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 6 A Q Khan, Dr. "Issues agricultural." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 6 Lyn, Tan Ee. "Asian plantation workers face weed killer health threat." Business Recorder, 3 February, 2009, p.18

ARTS & SPORTS – PAKISTAN

Afaq Ahmed. "A big blow to Pakistan cricket." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. IV Alvin Darlanika. "Cricket pushes Indonesia as its next frontier." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. IV Anjum Niaz. "Cricket for sale?" The News, 5 February, 2009, p. 7 Harris Khalique. "KaraFilms." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 7 M. Abul Fazl. "At sunset." The Nation, 24 February, 2009, p. 7 M. Abul Fazl. "Origin of Urvashi." The Nation, 3 February, 2009, p. 7 Nadeem Zuberi. "Ali's works show power and beauty of women." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p. Il Nadeem Zuberi. "Chitra Pritam paints a different tune." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. Il Salman Rashid. "The illiterate architect." Daily Times, 20 February, 2009, p. A7

A.K. Bhurgri. "Resist that temptation." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. IV

Shahzad Chaudhry. "The morality of winning." Daily Times, 9 February, 2009, p. A7

BIOGRAPHIES

A Q Khan, Dr. "My origins and my education." The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 6
Afzal Khan. "Rest in peace, dear friend." Daily Times, 7 February, 2009, p. A7
Andrews, Nigel. "A very normal nominee." Financial Times, 21-22 February, 2009, p. 7
Ayeda Naqvi. "A tribute to Agha Shahid Ali." Daily Times, 10 February, 2009, p. A7
Buck, Tobias. "Israel's practical dreamer." Financial Times, 14-15 February, 2009, p. 7
Dinmore, Guy. "God's mauled rottweiler." Financial Times, 7-8 February, 2009, p. 7
Ejaz Haider. "Sir ji." Daily Times, 8 February, 2009, p. A7
Mahmud Sipra. "Requiem for a raconteur." Daily Times, 12 February, 2009, p. A6
Manzur Ejaz. "A master of wordplay." Daily Times, 11 February, 2009, p. A6
Patel, Aakar. "Khalid Hasan: a great Pakistani." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 6
Roedad Khan. "The Gujaratis of Pakistan." The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 6
Suzuki, Eisuke. "An extraordinary judgement." Business Recorder, 11 February, 2009, p.18

BANKING, FINANCE AND STOCK EXCHANGE

Anjum Ibrahim. "Need for proper financial governance." Business Recorder, 16 February, 2009, p.16 Anjum Ibrahim. "New SBP governor defends monetary policy." Business Recorder, 9 February, 2009, p.16 Barysch, Katinka. "The Union must help its new states." Financial Times, 20 February, 2009, p.9 Cooper, Abraham. "Financial turmoil evokes familiar scapegoats." Financial Times, 18 February, 2009, p.11 Crook, Clive. "A health check for fiscal discipline." Financial Times, 23 February, 2009, p.9 Fenby, Jonathan. "Crisis in Europe." Daily Times, 18 February, 2009, p. A Ferguson, Nial. "Beyond the age of leverage: new banks must arise." Financial Times, 3 February, 2009, p.9 Gapper, John. "Big-hitters stumped by their own ego." Financial Times, 19 February, 2009, p.11 Gapper, John. "Curbing a few bankers is a small price." Financial Times, 5 February, 2009, p.9 Gapper, John. "Heaven help the banking system." Financial Times, 12 February, 2009, p.9 Gapper, John. "King Lear proves the point: listen to that whistleblower." Financial Times, 14-15 February, 2009, Ghafoor Mirza. "'Pakistan brand' must not be based on distorted facts: a response to Salman Shah's economic way forward." Business Recorder, 10 February, 2009, p.22 Gresser, Edward. "Currency diplomacy." Daily Times, 9 February, 2009, p. A7 Gros, Daniel. "There is no need to be afraid of a big bad bank." Financial Times, 4 February, 2009, p.9 Ibrahim, Anjum. "The rupee value." Business Recorder, 2 February, 2009, p.2 Kay, John. "A plan to separate buccaneers from the meticulous." Financial Times, 11 February, 2009, p.11 Kay, John. "Introduce professional standards for senior bankers." Financial Times, 18 February, 2009, p.11 Leunig, Tim. "Co-ordinated inflation could bail us all out." Financial Times, 16 February, 2009, p.7 Loo, Felicia. "Asia diesel market seen going from bad to worse." Business Recorder, 20 February, 2009, p.18 Lssing, Otmar. "Why the regulators must have a global risk map." Financial Times, 19 February, 2009, p.11 M J Akbar. "Great capitalist con and riders to the bank." Khaleej Times, 9 February, 2009, p. 13 Manzur Ejaz. "A turning point." Daily Times, 4 February, 2009, p. A7 Miller, Lisa. "Divine refuge in financial storm." Khaleej Times, 17 February, 2009, p. 13 Munchau, Wolfgang. "Eastern crisis that could wreck the eurozone." Financial Times, 23 February, 2009, p.9

Munchau, Wolfgang, "Europe's bank falls into a false-logic trap," Financial Times, 2 February, 2009, p.7 Nadeem Naqvi. "Pakistan Poised for V-shaped recovery." Business Recorder, 19 February, 2009, p.18 Necera, Jee. "Flying blind." Daily Times, 17 February, 2009, p. A7

Olsen, Richard. "How science can prevent the next bubble." Financial Times, 13 February, 2009, p.9 Rehan Uddin. "valuation woes: apply IAS 39 in full." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, p.18 Rehanuddin Siddiqi. "Complianvce of regulations by institutional clients." Business Recorder, 28 February, 2009, p.18

Rhodes, William. "Let's turn the group of seven rhetoric into action." Financial Times, 23 February, 2009, p.9 Schrage, Michael. "Interoperability: the great enabler." Financial Times, 6 February, 2009, p.9 Skapinker, Michel. "What would be whistleblowers should know." Financial Times, 17 February, 2009, p.9 Soros, George. "The eurozone needs a government bond market." Financial Times, 19 February, 2009, p.11 Stephens, Philip. "It is time for banks to behave like banks." Financial Times, 10 February, 2009, p.11 Syed Shabbar Zaidi. "Is it the best measurement." Business Recorder, 27 February, 2009, p.18 Szakazs, Gergely. "West Europe's taxpayers exposed to east's loans." Business Recorder, 8 February, 2009,

Umar Hasan. "Misrepresentation of companies financial statements." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009,

Whyte, Jamie. "Brown is wrong to target bankers bonuses." Financial Times, 20 February, 2009, p.9 Wolf, Martin. "Japanese lessons for a world of balance sheet deflation." Financial Times, 18 February, 2009, p.11

Wolf, Martin. "Why Obama's new trap will fail to rescue the banks." Financial Times, 11 February, 2009, p.11 Zafar Abdullah. "Make buy-back process similar to voluntary delisting: draft companies (buy-back of shares) regulations, 2009." Business Recorder, 6 February, 2009, p.14

BUSINESS, ECONOMICS AND INDUSTRY

Abid Qaiyum Suleri. "Despite globalisation." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 6 Amato, Giuliano. "How to avoid the ruin of the European market." Financial Times, 12 February, 2009, p.9 Asma Ahmed. "Counting one's blessings: 56 reasons to be grateful." Khaleej Times, 11 February, 2009, p. 13 Ban Ki-Moon. "Grren growth is essential to any stimulus." Financial Times, 17 February, 2009, p.9 Blankfein, Lloyd. "Do not destroy the essential catalyst of risk." Financial Times, 9 February, 2009, p.7 Brittan, Samuel. "Economic dominoes are still falling." Financial Times, 13 February, 2009, p.9 Buckley, Robert. "Slumdogs can help themselves out of the mire." Financial Times, 24 February, 2009, p.11 Caldwell, Christopher. "Reaching for the Starbucks." Financial Times, 21-22 February, 2009, p.7 Chamie, Joseph. "Exporting people." Daily Times, 2 February, 2009, p. A7 Cloughley, Brian. "Malefactor of great wealth." Daily Times, 11 February, 2009, p. A7 Cohen, Sharon. "Will family's 4th generation at GM be its last?" Business Recorder, 8 February, 2009, p.16

Crook, Clive. "Politics is reducing economics to a truly dismal science." Financial Times, 9 February, 2009, p.7 Dhume, Sadanand. "Slumdog paradox." Daily Times, 6 February, 2009, p. A7 Dollar, David. "Crisis and change in China." Daily Times, 23. February, 2009, p. A7

Engr Hussain. "Shadows over large scale manufacturing sector." Business Recorder, 22 February, 2009, p.14 Faisal Bari. "Meeting targets." The Nation, 23 February, 2009, p.7

Foster-Carter, Aidan. "Kim's last chance to reform and save his nation." Financial Times, 11 February, 2009, p.11

Garten, Jeffrey E. "Is protectionism unavoidable?" Daily Times, 8 February, 2009, p. A7

Grauwe, Paul De. "Flexibility is out: now we see rigidity's virtues." Financial Times, 23 February, 2009, p.9 Husaima Bukhari. "Regressive taxation and rising poverty." Business Recorder, 13 February, 2009, p.18 Khaled Ahmed. "Mysteries of ECO scholarship." Daily Times, 22 February, 2009, p. A7

Korshak, Stefan. "Kiev mayor targets dead taxpayers to cover city hall deficit." Business Recorder, 2 February, 2009, p.18

Lee, Melanie. "Asian migrant workers face abuse, debt from recession." Business Recorder, 14 February, 2009, p.18

Macaraig, Mynardo. "Philippines to export more workers to ease crisis at home." Business Recorder, 10 February, 2009, p.22

Maheen Saleem. "Microfinance sector's consumer protection initiative." Business Recorder, 15 February, 2009,

Magbool Ahmad Bhatty. "Failure of the Davos Economic Forum." The Nation, 20 February, 2009, p.7 Marcegaglia, Emma. "Britain must not go wobbly on the free market." Financial Times, 10 February, 2009, p.11 Margolis, Eric S. "The party is over folks! It's time to tighten the belt." Khaleej Times, 9 February, 2009, p. 13 Moeller, Joergen . "Spend now, save later." Daily Times, 16 February, 2009, p. A7

Mohammad Ali. "More of the same." Daily Times, 10 February, 2009, p. A6

Mohsin Hafeez. "A convenient truth." Dawn, 15 February, 2009, p.6

Munchau, Wolfgang, "Narrow minded leadership hurts Europe," Financial Times, 16 February, 2009, p.7 Munchau, Wolfgang. "Our lethargic leaders need to start working together." Financial Times, 9 February, 2009, p.7

Nader, Ralph. "Pampering the wall street." Khaleej Times, 3 February, 2009, p. 13

Neyer, Thomas. "Offshoring in trouble." Daily Times, 12 February, 2009, p. A7

O'Rourke, P.J. "Adam Smith gets the last laugh." Financial Times, 11 February, 2009, p.11

Pachymuthu, Luke . "Middle East steel demand could drop 35 pc." Business Recorder, 17 February, 2009, p.18 Palmisano, Samuel. "Smart ways to prepare for a world beyond recession." Financial Times, 20 February, 2009, p.9

Pervez Tahir. "Political monetary policy." Dawn, 3 February, 2009, p.6

Pettis, Michael. "This is not the time to attack China." Financial Times, 18 February, 2009, p.11

Piggin, Jean-Baptiste. "Toy industry prays it will be recession-proof." Business Recorder, 4 February, 2009, p.20

Pilling, David. "China should raise wages to stimulate demand." Financial Times, 5 February, 2009, p.9 Ramaswamy, Anindita. "Obama faces tensions over trade, war on first trip." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.18

Rodrik, Dani. "Capitalism 3.0." Daily Times, 17 February, 2009, p. A7

Rowling, Megan. "Downturn to cost billions in aid to world's poor." Business Recorder, 27 February, 2009, p.18

Sachs, Jeffrey D. "Global macroeconomic cooperation." Daily Times, 22 February, 2009, p. A7

Sardar Aminullah Kahn. "Pak-China economic relations." Business Recorder, 20 February, 2009, p.18

Shada Islam. "Asia takes precedence." Dawn, 21 February, 2009, p.6

Shahid Javed Burki. "How to fix the economy." Dawn, 17 February, 2009, p.7

Siedentop, Larry. "The Dutch MP and the retreat of British liberalism." Financial Times, 17 February, 2009, p.9

Sitao, Xu. "Grappling over economic rescue." Daily Times, 4 February, 2009, p. A7

Skapinker, Michael. "Britain is a joy. Shame about the motorways." Financial Times, 3 February, 2009, p.9

Skidelsky, Robert. "Let them drive taxis." Daily Times, 8 February, 2009, p. A6

Steil, Benn. "Keynes and the triumph of hope over economics." Financial Times, 6 February, 2009, p.9 Stephens, Philip. "Averting a slump: its the the politics, stupid." Financial Times, 3 February, 2009, p.9

Stephens, Philip. "Tables turned: a lesson from Latin America for the west." Financial Times, 6 February, 2009, **p.9**

Subramanian, Arvind. "Put the puritans in charge of the punchbowl." Financial Times, 12 February, 2009, p.9 Suzuki, Eisuke. "Pakistan, Japan and the US." Business Recorder, 25 February, 2009, p.20

Tariq Fetemi. "A precarious situation." Dawn, 12 February, 2009, p.7

Wajahat Latif. "Business as usual." The Nation, 13 February, 2009, p.7

Walker, Simon. "Masters of the universe' must strike a new tone." Financial Times, 2 February, 2009, p.7

CRIMES

Abdul Khalique Shaikh. "Police honour killings." Dawn, 25 February, 2009, p.7 Cloughley, Brian. "Glass-house humbugs." Daily Times, 18 February, 2009, p. A7 Sania Nishtar. "The fight against spurious drugs." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6

CURRENT ISSUES – PAKISTAN

Afiya Shehrbano. "Extremism is a thin line." Dawn, 2 February, 2009, p.7

Amber Darr. "The road to Sharia courts." Dawn, 23 February, 2009, p.7

Anwar Syed. "Judiciary's uneven trek." Dawn, 22 February, 2009, p.7 Asad Zaman. "The pursuit of wealth." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 6

Ayaz Amir. "Swat: doctrine of necessity (in its purest form)." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 6

Ayesha Siddiqa. "Justice in Swat." Dawn, 20 February, 2009, p.7

Beena Sarwar. "The nightmare must end." Dawn, 7 February, 2009, p.7

Cork, Chris. "Barking mad." The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 7

Dushka H. "Containment not capitulation." Dawn, 24 February, 2009, p.6

Ghazi Salahuddin. "Singing about the dark times." The News, 22 February, 2009, p. 7

Gibran Peshimam. "Khichri in Punjab." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 6

Huma Yusuf. "Tacit support for violence?" Dawn, 21 February, 2009, p.7

Ikram Sehgal. "Sharia in Swat-problem or solution?" The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 6

Irfan Ashraf. "Swat: the other view." Dawn, 5 February, 2009, p.7

Kamal Siddiqi. "Does the Swat deal promise peace or more conflict?" The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 7

Kamila Hyat. "Hardliners, moderates, liberals and the state." The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 7

Khalid Munir. "Deal brings hope to Swat." The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 6

Knightley, Phillip. "Misplaced suspicion, distorted justice." Khaleej Times, 15 February, 2009, p. 13

Kunwar Idris. "Employment and transparency." Dawn, 8 February, 2009, p.7

Kunwar Idris. "Swat accord is not surren der." Dawn, 22 February, 2009, p.7

Lahkar Khan. "What the people of Swat really wanted." The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 7

Manzur Ejaz. "Rescuing Pakistan." Daily Times, 25 February, 2009, p. A6

Masood Hasan. "Jane's Swat holiday." The News, 15 February, 2009, p. 7

Masooda Bano. "A death trap." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6

Mir Jamilur Rahman. "A storm brewing?" The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 7

Mir Jamilur Rahman. "Deal in Swat." The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 6

Mushfiq Murshed. "Swat inferno and militant ideology." Dawn, 11 February, 2009, p.6

Muzaffar Iqbal. "Back to square one." The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 6
Nasim Zehra. "Malakand agreement: necessary but insufficient." The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 6
Nasim Zehra. "Swat deal: an act of desperation?" The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 7
Naveed Ashraf. "What can be done." Dawn, 4 February, 2009, p. 7
Nazia Hussain. "Swat deal- what next?" The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 6
Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Swat: signs that inspire hope." The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 7
Rehman. "Incredible Pakistan." Dawn, 12 February, 2009, p. 7
Rehman. "The judges we need." Dawn, 19 February, 2009, p. 7
Sanaullah Baloch. "Baloch demands still unmet." Dawn, 19 February, 2009, p. 7
Shaheen Sardar Ali. "Is Sharia the answer." Dawn, 17 February, 2009, p. 7
Talat Masood. "Confronting the reality." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 6
Tariq Rahman. "The conquest of swat." Dawn, 4 February, 2009, p. 6
Zubeida Mustafa. "Dr Khans new mission." Dawn, 11 February, 2009, p. 7

CURRENT ISSUES – WORLD

Cohen, Roger. "Iran's china option." Khaleej Times, 10 February, 2009, p. 12 Dr Mohammad Al Redha. "Don't forget the importance of red crayons." Khaleej Times, 14 February, 2009, p. 13 Harker, Joseph. "Racism, migrants and the hierarchy of welcomehood." Khaleej Times, 7 February, 2009, p. 13 M J Akbar. "The high fives of the big five." Khaleej Times, 16 February, 2009, p. 13 Rachman, Gideon. "Nuclear Iran? Decision time is here." Financial Times, 24 February, 2009, p.11 Rachman, Gideon. "Only Obama offers change for Israel." Financial Times, 10 February, 2009, p.11 Weisbrode, Kenneth. "Showdown with Iran." Khaleej Times, 8 February, 2009, p. 12

DEFENSE/ MILITARY

Ahmad Rashid Malik. "Pakistan-Japan security cooperation." The Nation, 24 February, 2009, p.6 Ameer Haider Hoti. ""Our intelligence is not good enough"." Daily Times, 2 February, 2009, p. A7 Ejaz Haider. "Air power alone?" Daily Times, 3 February, 2009, p. A7 Israr UI Haque. "Military operations." The Nation, 28 February, 2009, p.7 Mohammad Jamil. "Perfidy or apathy?" The Nation, 12 February, 2009, p.7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "Was India ready for war?" Daily Times, 2 February, 2009, p. A7 Shaukat Qadir. "Fleshing out policy." Daily Times, 21 February, 2009, p. A7 Shaukat Qadir. "Formulating a national security policy." Daily Times, 14 February, 2009, p. A7 Syesha Siddiqa. "Defence accountability." Dawn, 6 February, 2009, p.7

EDUCATION – PAKISTAN

Faisal Bari. "Focusing on teacher education." The Nation, 16 February, 2009, p.6 Faisal Bari. "Providing for education." The Nation, 2 February, 2009, p.6 Iftikhar Ahmad. "Education sector reform." The Nation, 4 February, 2009, p.7 Isa Daudpota. "The tree of life." Dawn, 12 February, 2009, p.6 Niilofur Farrukh. "Harnessing visual intelligence." Dawn, 17 February, 2009, p.6 Pervez Hoodbhoy. "How greed ruins academia." Dawn, 9 February, 2009, p.7 Shahid Siddiqui. "Exploitation of teachers." Dawn, 23 February, 2009, p.6 Soufia Siddiqi. "A question of sincerity." Dawn, 23 February, 2009, p.7 Zubeida Mustafa. "Education policy: will it work." Dawn, 18 February, 2009, p.7 Zubeida Mustafa. "Education: the common enemy." Dawn, 4 February, 2009, p.7

GEOGRAPHY AND TRAVEL

Abbas Rashid. "Getting to here." Daily Times, 7 February, 2009, p. A6
Ahmad Rafay Alam. "The right of mobility." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6
Cork, Chris. "Two wheels good." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 7
Nusrat Nasarullah. "Maulana Ataur Rehman and the Challenges of tourism." Business Recorder, 11 February, 2009, p.18
Salman Tarik Kureshi. "The lost valley." Daily Times, 7 February, 2009, p. A7
Talimand Khan. "A dangerous trend." Daily Times, 10 February, 2009, p. A7

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – PAKISTAN

Abbas Rashid. "Dealing in desperation." Daily Times, 21 February, 2009, p. A6
Abdul Khalique . "Police Order revisited." Dawn, 11 February, 2009, p.7
Ayaz Amir. "Missing the essence of Talebanism." Khaleej Times, 13 February, 2009, p. 19
Aziz-ud-Din Ahmad. "Peace in Swat hanging by a thread." The Nation, 26 February, 2009, p.7
Burhanuddin Hasan. "Surrender at Swat." The Nation, 26 February, 2009, p.6
Kilpadi, Pamela. "Age of Responsibility." Daily Times, 17 February, 2009, p. A6

Kunwar Idris. "Future of local government." Dawn, 15 February, 2009, p.7 Mansoor Hussain. "Taking responsibility." Daily Times, 16 February, 2009, p. A6 Manzur Ejaz. "The advancing enemy." Daily Times, 18 February, 2009, p. A6 Milam, William B . "Fear of failure." Daily Times, 4 February, 2009, p. A6 Nadeem ul Haque. "The minds of civil servants." The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 6 Najmuddin A Shaikh. "Implications of the Swat deal." Daily Times, 20 February, 2009, p. A6 Nasim Zehra. "The irresistible Taleban factor in Afghanistan." Khaleej Times, 1 February, 2009, p. 13 Nusrat Nasarullah. "FM radiio stations in Karachi making waves." Business Recorder, 25 February, 2009, p.20 Rafia Zakaria. "Drones vs sharia." Daily Times, 21 February, 2009, p. A6 Rehman. "Labour has a strong case." Dawn, 5 February, 2009, p.7 Saba Gul Khattak. "Policy and implementation." The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 6 Salman Tarik Kureshi. "A state of war." Daily Times, 21 February, 2009, p. A7 Salman Tarik Kureshi. "In a state of failure." Daily Times, 14 February, 2009, p. A6 Shafqat Mahmood. "Pakistan's crisis of the state." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 7 Shaugat Qadir. "The Swat deal is wrong." Daily Times, 28 February, 2009, p. A7 Shireen M Mazari. "Our rulers: erratic, fearful and full of deceit." The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 6 Wajahat Latif. "Adding fuel to the fire." The Nation, 27 February, 2009, p.7

GOVERNANCE / POLICIES – WORLD

Agamben, Giorgio. "The state of emergency." Daily Times, 23 February, 2009, p. A7 Ejaz Haider. "Getting rid of walk?" Daily Times, 22 February, 2009, p. A7 Krepon, Michael. "Getting to zero." Daily Times, 24 February, 2009, p. A7 Pant, Harsh V. "Endgame in Sri Lanka." Daily Times, 25 February, 2009, p. A7

HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENT

Ahmad Rafay Alam. "Environment, development Dr. Adil Najam." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 6

Amin A. Gadit. "Stigma of mental illness." The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 6

Galal, ola. "Whiff of change for stinking Dubai beaches." Business Recorder, 22 February, 2009, p.14

Gulzar Afaqi. "How green was this valley." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.III

Hilda Saeed. "health lacking sufficient funds." Dawn, 2 February, 2009, p.6

Kay, John. "Unhealthy levels of 'Great Leap forward syndrome'." Financial Times, 4 February, 2009, p.9

Mansoor Hussain. "Fixing Mayo Hospital." Daily Times, 9 February, 2009, p. A6

Masood Hasan. "Another folly cooking." The News, 22 February, 2009, p. 7

Mohammad Ali. "Climate change challenges." Daily Times, 3 February, 2009, p. A6

MZ. "Cancer, second biggest killer disease in the world." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. I

Nasir Mahmood. "The slowdown and the changing pace of life in the UAE." Khaleej Times, 3 February, 2009, p. 13

Veer, Jeroen Van Der. "Less carbon, more growth." Daily Times, 2 February, 2009, p. A6

HISTORY AND ARCHAEOLOGY – PAKISTAN

AFP. "World's biggest snake fossil found." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. II Bina Shah. "Threat to ethnic history." Dawn, 10 February, 2009, p.7 Ghazi Salahuddin. "When time is the enemy." The News, 1 February, 2009, p. 7 Ikramullah. "The Ideology of Pakistan." The Nation, 1 February, 2009, p. 7 Khaled Ahmed. "The great Bihari tragedy." Daily Times, 8 February, 2009, p. A7 Mohammad Jamil. "Spare the Quaid." The Nation, 4 February, 2009, p. 7 Raja Muhammad Khan. "The real force behind LTTE." The Nation, 27 February, 2009, p. 7 Salman Rashid. "Sakhia, the sahib of Gori." Daily Times, 6 February, 2009, p. A7 Salman Rashid. "The immortal saint." Daily Times, 27 February, 2009, p. 7 Shafqat Mahmood. "Sad days for the country." The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 7

HUMAN RIGHTS-PAKISTAN

Cork, Chris. "The butcher's bill." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 7 Imaan Hazir. "Helping our own." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 7 James Zogby. "Healing Gaza's wounds." The Nation, 2 February, 2009, p.7 Naeem Sidiq. "Mukhtaran's battle." Dawn, 19 February, 2009, p.6 Nafisa Shah. "Recruiting women in community- oriented policing." The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 6 Shandana Minhas. "Whose Pakistan is it anyway?" The News, 1 February, 2009, p. 6 Zubeida Mustafa. "Women decide to fight back." Dawn, 25 February, 2009, p.7

HUMAN RIGHTS – WORLD

Abeer Mishkhas. "Too young to tie the knot in Saudi Arabia." Khaleej Times, 10 February, 2009, p. 13 Avnery, Uri. "Try them in Israel." Khaleej Times, 6 February, 2009, p. 12 Baroud, Ramzy. "Palestinians are still waiting for change." Khaleej Times, 28 January, 2009, p. 13 Saleem H Ali. "Trumping 'rights'." Daily Times, 28 February, 2009, p. A6

INDO-PAK RELATIONS

Aziz-Ul-Qureshi. "India is at war." The Nation, 19 February, 2009, p.7
Dutt, Barkha. "Back to square one, again." Khaleej Times, 11 February, 2009, p. 12
Dutt, Barkha. "Guilt and redemption." Khaleej Times, 18 February, 2009, p. 12
Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Dealing with a common enemy." Daily Times, 1 February, 2009, p. A6
Ijaz Hussain. "The ball is in India's court." Daily Times, 25 February, 2009, p. A6
Mohammad Jamil. "Better sense should prevail." The Nation, 15 February, 2009, p.7
Noorani. "Talks must be revived." Dawn, 21 February, 2009, p.7
Pilling, Dvid. "The question is: which is the real Pakistan?" Financial Times, 12 February, 2009, p.9
S.M. Hali. "Post-dossier scenario." The Nation, 18 February, 2009, p.7
S.M. Hali. "Thambi the enigma." The Nation, 11 February, 2009, p.7
Thapar, Karan. "Pakistan and prejudics." Daily Times, 22 February, 2009, p. 6

INDIA POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS

Ahmad Faruqui. "What India should do." Dawn, 2 February, 2009, p.7 Anjum Ibrahim. "Indian budget 2009-10." Business Recorder, 23 February, 2009, p.18 Bidwai, Praful. "Indian elections: a three-horse race or free for all?" The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 6 Dutt, Barkha. "Why India isn't saying 'jai ho'?" Khaleej Times, 5 February, 2009, p. 13 Ikram Sehgal. "Breaking the logiam." The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 6 Kuldip Nayar. "At the ruling party's beck and call." The Nation, 24 February, 2009, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Battles of succession." The Nation, 3 February, 2009, p.7 Kuldip Navar. "Indias politicised police." Dawn, 20 February, 2009, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Mumbai saga continues." Dawn, 13 February, 2009, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Youth seek to enter politics." Dawn, 27 February, 2009, p.7 M J Akbar. "The public faces of power." Khaleej Times, 2 February, 2009, p. 12 Magbool Malik. "Indian design in Jaffna." The Nation, 14 February, 2009, p.7 Mohan, Shivani . "Looking at the chinks in our armour." Khalee Times, 17 February, 2009, p. 13 Mosharraf Zaidi. "The fabulous Mr. Mukherjee." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 7 Patel, Aakar. "Secular congress and communal BJP." The News, 15 February, 2009, p. 6 Pilling, David. "Can slumdogs become millionaires un India." Financial Times, 19 February, 2009, p.11 Rahul Singh. "How Mumbai bounced back." Dawn, 26 February, 2009, p.6 Raman, J Sri. "The farce and the tragedy." Daily Times, 20 February, 2009, p. A7 Rehman. "The malakand imbroglio." Dawn, 26 February, 2009, p.7 Shahid Javed Burki. "India also falters." Dawn, 24 February, 2009, p.7

INTERNATIONAL RELATIONS

Bremmer, Ian. "The multi-polar myth." Daily Times, 19 February, 2009, p. A7
Farish A Noor. "Hillary in Asia." Daily Times, 23 February, 2009, p. A6
Goujon, Emmanuel. "Djibouti-Eritrea border: waiting game on forgotten frontline." Business Recorder, 1
February, 2009, p.15
Khouri, Rami G. "A dangerous gap." Daily Times, 26 February, 2009, p. A6
Khouri, Rami G. "Turning the page." Daily Times, 19 February, 2009, p. A6
Nasim Zehra. "Time for new prescriptions." Khaleej Times, 15 February, 2009, p. 13
Power, Jonathan. "High on Afghan opium." Khaleej Times, 10 February, 2009, p. 13
Power, Jonathan. "Time to retire, your holiness!." Khaleej Times, 14 February, 2009, p. 12

ISLAM

Asghar Ali Engineer. "Islam democracy and modernity." Dawn, 20 February, 2009, p.6 Atif Noor Khan. "Benefits of reading the Quran." Dawn, 13 February, 2009, p.6 Humayun Gauhar. "The future of the Muslims P.(III)." The Nation, 1 February, 2009, p.6 Meehan, Sumayyah. "There's no point in blaming my faith." Khaleej Times, 15 February, 2009, p. 13 Riffat Hassan. "A woman's testimony." Dawn, 27 February, 2009, p.6 Rubina Saigol. "Myths vs facts about fundamentalism (pt-1)." The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 6 Rubina Saigol. "Myths vs facts about fundamentals (pt-2)." The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 6 Sirajuddin Aziz. "Arrogance and a diseased mind." Dawn, 6 February, 2009, p.6

Wheatcroft, Geoffrey. "The Rushdie affair and reflections on a fatwa." Khaleej Times, 17 February, 2009, p. 13

KASHMIR AND KASHMIR ISSUES

Daoud Kuttab. "Israel votes for violence." Daily Times, 12 February, 2009, p. A7 Fasi Zaka. "Pop protest chic." The News, 5 February, 2009, p. 6 Hajra Saeed. "Internationalising Kashmir." The Nation, 5 February, 2009, p.7 Ikramullah. "Reflection on Kashmir Day." The Nation, 8 February, 2009, p.7 Inayatullah. "Kashmir rhetoric and coming evil days." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p.7 M.A. Niazi. "The strike for Kashmir." The Nation, 6 February, 2009, p.6 Munir Attaullah. "Thoughts for Kashmir Day." Daily Times, 4 February, 2009, p. A7 Noorani. "Kashmir dispute today." Dawn, 20 February, 2009, p.7 Noorani. "Trading in Kashmir." Dawn, 14 February, 2009, p.7 Patel, Aakar. "Holbrooke's entry will lead to dialogue." The News, 1 February, 2009, p. 6 Shada Islam. "Grim economic nationalism." Dawn, 7 February, 2009, p.6

LANGUAGE AND LITERATURE

Ali Siddiqui. "Urdu as the state language." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. III Ariel. "Wahabi ulema's struggle: a literary window." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. II Harris Khalique. "Tyranny of language." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 7 leenhard, David. "Chance and circumstance." Daily Times, 13 February, 2009, p. A7 Masood Hasan. "Where you are from behind." The News, 8 February, 2009, p. 7 Salman Rashid . "The wounded poet." Daily Times, 13 February, 2009, p. A7 Shaheen Sarder Ali. "Emptied of its poetry." Dawn, 1 February, 2009, p.6 Sikandar Ali Hullio. "As languages disappear." Dawn, 22 February, 2009, p.6 Steavnson, -Wendell. "Twenty years later." Daily Times, 15 February, 2009, p. A7 Wahid Bashir. "Biswin sadi main Lahore ka alamia." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. III Zafar Masud. "The curious case of Minou Droue." Dawn, 8 February, 2009, p.6

LAW AND LEGISLATION

Ameer Bhutto. "The awakening masses." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 6 Anjum Niaz. "A country of no laws." The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 7 Anjum Niaz. "Publish and be damned!." The News, 17 February, 2009, p. 7 Anjum Niaz. "Underdog millionaires unite!." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 6 Asad Munir. "Nizam-e-adl: what next for the Taliban?" The News, 17 February, 2009, p. 6 Ayesha Siddiqa. "The price of justice." Dawn, 27 February, 2009, p.7 Ayesha Tammy Haq. "Work for justice and peace will result." The News, 22 February, 2009, p. 6 Babar Sattar. "Justice on trial." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 7 Babar Sattar. "Wages of injustice (pt-1)." The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 6 Babar Sattar. "Wages of injustice (Pt-2)." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 7 Burhanuddin Hasan. "Beware of the 'Ides of March'." The Nation, 11 February, 2009, p.6 Fakir S Ayazuddin. "Why?" The Nation, 28 February, 2009, p.6 Farida A. Malik. "Legacy march." The Nation, 27 February, 2009, p.6 G B Shah Bukhari. "Capitulation in Swat." The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 7 Iftikhar Murshed, "A club and its members," The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 6 Javid Husain. "Status quo versus progress." The Nation, 10 February, 2009, p.6 K.M.A. Samdani. "Independence of judiciary." The Nation, 17 February, 2009, p.7 K.M.A. Samdani. "Judicial appointments." The Nation, 3 February, 2009, p.6 Mansoor Hussain. "Long marches, appeasement and Basant." Daily Times, 23 February, 2009, p. A6 Mir Jamilur Rahman. "A virtual martial law." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 7 Nauman Qaiser. "The long march: a logical culmination of the lawyers' movement." The Nation, 17 February, 2009, p.7 Qaisar Mufti. "Sales tax audit- II." Business Recorder, 6 January, 2009, p.14 Rubina Saigl. "Judgment day." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 6 Viqar A Khan. "Standing tall." The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 7

MEDIA – PAKISTAN

Cork, Chris. "Jamming: a primer." The News, 17 February, 2009, p. 6
Harish Puri. "PTV on the border." The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 7
Ijaz Ahsan. "Not on the same pitch." The Nation, 6 February, 2009, p.6
Irfan Ashfaq. "Talibans ties with media." Dawn, 16 February, 2009, p.7
Khaled Hamed. "The venom of Indo-Pak media war." Daily Times, 1 February, 2009, p. A7
Nadeem UI Haque. "Celebrate the free media!." Daily Times, 27 February, 2009, p. A6

Widyono, Benny. "Justice at last." Daily Times, 15 February, 2009, p. A7

Nadeem UI Haque. "Reform or...." The Nation, 8 February, 2009, p.7

Nusrat Nasarullah. "Kashmiris disappointed, Pakistan ungovernable...." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. IV

Patel, Aakar. "The complicity of India's news channels." The News, 22 February, 2009, p. 6

R. A. Khan. "Delusions of grandeur." The Nation, 3 February, 2009, p.6

MEDIA - WORLD

Abeer Mishkhas. "Media 's dual standards." Khaleej Times, 5 February, 2009, p. 13 Eckel, Mike. "Fear and mourning at a Russian newspaper." Business Recorder, 5 February, 2009, p.18 Goldberg, Andy. "Oscars: don't watch, this is a seniors party." Business Recorder, 1 February, 2009, p.15 Lemire, Christy. "Button dazzles visually, emotionally." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. IV McCathie, Andrew. "Global crisis shapes Berlin film festival program." Business Recorder, 1 February, 2009, p.15

MISCELLANEOUS

Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Iran revolution revisited." Khaleej Times, 5 February, 2009, p. 12

Aziz Ul Haq Qureshi. "Amazing parallelism." The Nation, 6 February, 2009, p.7

Bose, Sushmita. "End of season tale - ora winter's tale." Khaleej Times, 6 February, 2009, p. 13

Bose, Sushmita. "Tales of two cities." Khaleej Times, 13 February, 2009, p. 19

Caldwell, Christopher. "The right to jam your phone." Financial Times, 7-8 February, 2009, p.7

Cavett, Dick. "A Better Sort of insult." Khaleej Times, 28 January, 2009, p. 13

Cohen, Roger. "Finding refuge in the magic mountains of Iran." Khaleej Times, 18 February, 2009, p. 13

Cohen, Roger. "The other Iran." Khaleej Times, 4 February, 2009, p. 12 Cork, Chris. "Security matters." The News, 23 February, 2009, p. 7

Defterios, John. "What came out of davos? nothing!." Khaleej Times, 11 February, 2009, p. 13

Ejaz Haider. "AQ Khan, again." Daily Times, 9 February, 2009, p. A6

Farrukh Saleem. "2009." The News, 22 February, 2009, p. 6

Fasi Zaka. "Getting dumped by the FIA." The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 6

Fazlur Rahman Khan. "Remembrance of things past." Dawn, 10 February, 2009, p.6

Hebbar, M N. "Europe props butter mountains, Milk lakes." Khaleej Times, 3 February, 2009, p. 13

Iman Kurdi. "Don't call me that." Khaleej Times, 9 February, 2009, p. 13

Keillor, Garrison. "A glorious winter and appreciation for a greet appreciator." Khaleej Times, 6 February, 2009,

Keillor, Garrison. "The care and feeding of ex-celebrities." Khaleej Times, 13 February, 2009, p. 19

Mahmud Sipra. "The sky is falling, the fish are colliding!." Daily Times, 19 February, 2009, p. A6

Mohammad Ali. "Bracing for future disasters." Daily Times, 24 February, 2009, p. A6

Nurgagus, Ida. "Learning unity, respecting diversity." Khaleej Times, 8 February, 2009, p. 13

Rachman, Gideon. "When globalisation goes into reverse." Financial Times, 3 February, 2009, p.9

Salhani, Claude. "The mideast's new man." Khaleej Times, 14 February, 2009, p. 13

Sharma, Rahul. "The great leveller." Khaleej Times, 9 February, 2009, p. 12

Silva, Daniel . "Endangered sites see boom in 'tourim of doom'." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.III

OTHER RELIGIONS

Liddle, Red. "Team of rivals." Daily Times, 19 February, 2009, p. A7

Mubarak Ali. "Using fear as a political tool." Dawn, 5 February, 2009, p.6

Patwardhan, Anand. "Do Islamic and Hindutva militants care who dies?" Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend, I

ORGANIZATIONS

Farhat Taj. "Life in Orakzai." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 6

Kelland, Kate . "For some, Britian's insolvency laws add to pain." Business Recorder, 13 February, 2009, p.18

Mosharraf Zaidi. "Great people to fly with." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 6

Nadim Zoberi. "A national airline strategy." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 6

Shieh, Shawn. "China's quiet activists." Daily Times, 26 February, 2009, p. A7

PAKISTAN FOREIGN RELATIONS

Ahmed Quraishi. "Pakistan's alleged proxies." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 6

Ali Qadir. "Why not our own think tank." Business Recorder, 24 February, 2009, p.18

Cloughley, Brian. "Where does Hillary stand?" Daily Times, 25 February, 2009, p. A7

Ejaz Haider. "Islamabad's heavy cross." Daily Times, 16 February, 2009, p. A6

Ghulam Sarwar. "China's economic success." The Nation, 17 February, 2009, p.6

Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Towards a regional approach." Daily Times, 22 February, 2009, p. A6

I.M. Mohsin. "Pak China relations." The Nation, 26 February, 2009, p.6 Mosharraf Zaidi. "Pakistani foreign policy, starring Narendra Mohdi." The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 6 Muhammad Izhar UI Haq. "High commissioner for BD." The Nation, 12 February, 2009, p. 7 Najmuddin A Shaikh. "Expectations from Pak-US negotiations." Daily Times, 27 February, 2009, p. A6 Nasim Zehra. "Pakistan's eight points for Holbrooke." The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "Pakistan de-hyphenated." Daily Times, 23 February, 2009, p. A7 Shakir Hussain. "Letter to Richard Holbrooke." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6 Talat Masood. "Relations with China." The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 6 Zafar Hilaly. "Benazir Bhutto's foreign policy." Daily Times, 27 February, 2009, p. A7

PEACE AND WAR / AFTER EFFECTS

Aslam Beg. "The second Afghan War of Liberation." The Nation, 22 February, 2009, p.7 Avnery, Uri. "Black flag." Daily Times, 3 February, 2009, p. A7 Ejaz Haider. "New technologies, COIN and Afghanistan." Daily Times, 6 February, 2009, p. A6 Fasi Zaka. "Scarred in Swat." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 6 Hastings, Max. "Almost Superman." Daily Times, 25 February, 2009, p. A7 Iram Khan. "For peace in Afghanistan." Dawn, 18 February, 2009, p.6 Irfan Ashraf. "Prisoners of a jihadi past." Dawn, 24 February, 2009, p.7 Kuldip Nayar. "Violence will get them now here." Dawn, 6 February, 2009, p.7 Mahmud Sipra. "Listening to Tel Aviv, not hearing Ankara." Daily Times, 5 February, 2009, p. A7 Mohamed ElBaradei. "A recipe for survival." Khaleej Times, 18 February, 2009, p. 13 Mohammad Abbas. "Iraq oilfields ready for revival, await foreigners." Business Recorder, 3 February, 2009, Naveed Ashraf. "Peace but on whose terms." Dawn, 25 February, 2009, p.6 Rasul Bakhsh Rais. "War for peace?" Daily Times, 17 February, 2009, p. A6 Sands, Philippe. "Justifying force." Daily Times, 28 February, 2009, p. A7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "The American way of war." Daily Times, 16 February, 2009, p. A7 Shahzad Chaudhry. "The future war." Daily Times, 5 February, 2009, p. A7 Shakir Husain. "Raptus regaliter." The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 6 Shaukat Qadir. "Threat assessment." Daily Times, 7 February, 2009, p. A7 Zafr Hilaly. "Benazir Bhutto and the Taliban." Daily Times, 16 February, 2009, p. A7

POLITICS – PAKISTAN

Abdul Baqi. "Vital dynamics of the state." The Nation, 3 February, 2009, p.7 Afiya Shehrbano. "Democracy and new expectations." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 6 Ahmed Bilal Mehboob. "Lessons from the Bangladesh polls." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 6 Amina Jilani. "We were wrong." The Nation, 15 February, 2009, p.6 Amina Jilani. "Wheeling and dealing yet again." The Nation, 22 February, 2009, p.6 Anjum Niaz. "Khuda ki kasam." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 7 Anjum Niaz. "Mavericks, Machiavellis and mice." The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 7 Anwar Syed. "Democracy in transition." Dawn, 8 February, 2009, p.7 Anwar Syed. "Pros cons of incumbency." Dawn, 15 February, 2009, p.7 Asif Ezdi. "Heading for a fall." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 6 Ayaz Amir. "Country burns, political class fiddles." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 6 Ayaz Amir. "Politicians fiddle while country burns." Khaleej Times, 6 February, 2009, p. 13 Ayaz Amir. "So what else did anyone expect?" The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 6 Ayesha Siddiqa. "Populism vs democracy." Dawn, 13 February, 2009, p.7 Aziz-ud-Din Ahmad. "Holbrooke on the 'Afpak mission'." The Nation, 12 February, 2009, p.7 Babar Ayaz. "Lawyers should give alternative demand." Business Recorder, 2 February, 2009, p.2 Babar Sattar. "Chip off the old block?" The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 6 Cork, Chris. "Spring cleaning." The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 7 Ejaz Haider. "From consociationism to rupture." Daily Times, 28 February, 2009, p. A6 Fakir S Ayazuddin. "Leading from the front." The Nation, 14 February, 2009, p.6 Farhat Taj. "Dialogue with Taliban not an option." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 6 Farrukh Saleem. "Democracy." The News, 1 February, 2009, p. 6 Ghulam Asghar Khan. "Deepening political crisis." The Nation, 10 February, 2009, p.7 Haider Mehdi. "Milking a crow." The Nation, 23 February, 2009, p.7 Harris Khalique. "Another year lost." The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 7 Harris Khalique. "Redefine Pakistan." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 7 Hasan-Askari Rive. "Emerging challenges to democracy." Daily Times, 8 February, 2009, p. A6 Hasan-Askari Rizvi. "Revival of democracy." Daily Times, 15 February, 2009, p. A6 Iftekhar A. Khan. "Land mafia and loan sharks." The Nation, 1 February, 2009, p.7 Inayatullah. "Mumbai, Holbrooke and PML-N." The Nation, 14 February, 2009, p.7 Inyatullah. "Nawaz vs Zardari." The Nation, 28 February, 2009, p.7 Kamal Siddiqi. "A tribute to the real heroes of Pakistan." The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 7

Kamal Siddigi. "Mixed signals from the PPP government." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 7 Kamila Hyat. "Still without a trace." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 7 Khurshid Akhtar Khan. "Democracy on trial." The Nation, 11 February, 2009, p.7 Kunwar Idris. "Mediation is the answer." Dawn, 1 February, 2009, p.7 M.A. Niazi. "The fate of the Sharifs." The Nation, 27 February, 2009, p.6 Maleeha Lodhi. "Rule without governance." The News, 5 February, 2009, p. 6 Masood Sharif Khan Khattak. "Pakistan - the focus of world attention." The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 6 Masood Sharif Khan Khattak. "Pakistan first." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 7 Masooda Bano. "Asking for chaos." The News, 27 February, 2009, p. 6 Masooda Bano. "Failure of the state." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 6 Massoda Bano. "Keep it simmering." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 6 Mir Jamilur Rahman. "The more the merrier." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6 Mosharraf Zaidi. "Is the prime minister ready?" The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 6 Mowahid Hussain Shah. "VIP-hunting." The Nation, 22 February, 2009, p.7 Muhammad Izhar ul Hag. "Will tomorrow come?" The Nation, 26 February, 2009, p.7 Munir Attaullah. "A political review." Daily Times, 18 February, 2009, p. A7 Nadeem Syed. "Nawaz's policy may backfire." The Nation, 2 February, 2009, p.6 Nadeem Syed. "Signs of change?" The Nation, 16 February, 2009, p.6 Nadeem Syed. "Why not a negotiated settlement?" The Nation, 23 February, 2009, p.6 Nadiya Aamer. "Of hope and reality." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p.7 Naseem. "A journey to nowhere." Dawn, 9 February, 2009, p.7 Nusrat Nasarullah. "Who owns this country called Pakistan?" Business Recorder, 4 February, 2009, p.20 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Directionless democracy." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 6 Raoof Hasan. "Humming for freedom!." The Nation, 14 February, 2009, p.7 Raoof Hasan. "The hour draws near!." The Nation, 28 February, 2009, p.7 Raoof Hasan. "The trap of fear!." The Nation, 21 February, 2009, p.7 Rasul Bakhsh Rais. "New political alignments." Daily Times, 24 February, 2009, p. A6 Rasul Bakhsh Rais. "Politics and the judiciary." Daily Times, 3 February, 2009, p. A6 Rasul Bakhsh. "Polarised politics." Daily Times, 10 February, 2009, p. A6 Riffat Hamid Ghani. "Now for the Senate." The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 7 Roshaneh Zafar. "Microfinance: the business of dignity building." The Nation, 8 February, 2009, p.6 S. Rahman. "Resolving conflicts." The Nation, 5 February, 2009, p.7 Sarfaraz Ahmed. "If you smash it you have to replace it." Business Recorder, 17 February, 2009, p.18 Shada Islam. "For a regional approach." Dawn, 28 February, 2009, p.6 Shafqat Mahmood. "Confrontation must be avoided." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 7 Shafqat Mahmood. "Peace deals, Mumbai moves and politics." The News, 20 February, 2009, p. 7 Shahid Javed Burki. "The worst of times." Dawn, 3 February, 2009, p.7 Shakir Husain. "Coup d'etat." The News, 28 February, 2009, p. 6 Shamshad Ahmad. "Another Byzantine intrigue." The Nation, 28 February, 2009, p.6 Shireen M Mazari. "How much sovereignty has Pakistan conceded?" The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 7 Talat Masood. "Confrontation cooperation." The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 6 Tariq Rahman. "Democracy derailed." Dawn, 28 February, 2009, p.7 Wajahat Latif. "Heroic defiance." The Nation, 6 February, 2009, p.7 Wajahat Latif. "Pay up time." The Nation, 20 February, 2009, p.7 Wajid Naeemuddin. "Spotlight: Lurching towards an ominous March 2009- I." Business Recorder, 3 February, 2009, p.18 Wajid Naeemuddin. "Spotlight: Lurching towards an ominous March 2009- II." Business Recorder, 5 February, 2009, p.18 Wajid Naeemuddin. "the President and his Prime Minister." Business Recorder, 12 February, 2009, p.18 **POLITICS – WORLD**

A.B. Shahid, "Time over for the politicians?" Business Recorder, 10 February, 2009, p. 22 Asif Ezdi. "It is Af-Pak-Ind, Mr. Obama." The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 6 Avnery, Uri . "The great gamble." Daily Times, 24 February, 2009, p. A7 Avnery, Uri. "Changing course." Daily Times, 17 February, 2009, p. A7 Casas-Zamora, Kevin. "A decade of Hugo Chavez." Daily Times, 15 February, 2009, p. A6 Chamorro, Carlos R. "The Mugabe of Latin America." Daily Times, 20 February, 2009, p. A6 Chhibber, Ajay. "Celebrating a historic moment." Daily Times, 19 February, 2009, p. A7 Farish A Noor. "Fits and starts." Daily Times, 6 February, 2009, p. A6 Ijaz Hussain . "Erdogan's outburst." Daily Times, 11 February, 2009, p. A6 Ikram Sehgal. "Big chill at Davos." The News, 5 February, 2009, p. 6 Iman Kurdi. "Why Arabs take sleep seriously." Khaleej Times, 2 February, 2009, p. 13 James Zogby. "Hopeful, but not optimistic." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p. A6 Khouri, Rami G. "The four-state solution." Daily Times, 12 February, 2009, p. A6 Khouri, Rami G. "Arab hope and Arab change." Daily Times, 5 February, 2009, p. A6

Leon, Tony. "Elections offer fresh hope for South Africa." Financial Times, 5 February, 2009, p.9 Lieven, Anatol. "America needs to fight for an Afghan exit." Financial Times, 2 February, 2009, p.7 Martin, Frankie. "Sons of the Mau Mau." Daily Times, 3 February, 2009, p. A7 Milam, William B. "Mr Hyde again?" Daily Times, 18 February, 2009, p. A6 Nauman Asghar. "The question of extradition." The Nation, 9 February, 2009, p. 7 Oz-Salzberger, Fania. "The morning after." Daily Times, 13 February, 2009, p. A7 Power, Jonathan. "Libya's lessons for Iran." Khaleej Times, 28 January, 2009, p. 12 Rachman, Gideon. "November 2012: a dystopian dream." Financial Times, 17 February, 2009, p. 9 Rahimullah Yusufzai. "Bangladesh in February." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6 Raoof Hasan. "Forgeiting the right to rule!." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p. 7 Saleem H Ali. "Lessone from Nengal." Daily Times, 14 February, 2009, p. A6 Shrlbman, David. "A devotion to democracy." Daily Times, 26 February, 2009, p. A7 Stephens, Philip. "A tawdry episode that tells the story of political decay." Financial Times, 13 February, 2009, p.9

Stephens, Philip. "Wanted: leaders to confront the demons of Europe's past." Financial Times, 20 February, 2009, p.9

Talbott, Strobe. "A Russian 'reset button' based on inclusion." Financial Times, 24 February, 2009, p.11 Thornhill, John. "A Russia united by anti-westernism." Financial Times, 4 February, 2009, p.9 Wheatcroft, Geoffrey. "The Toies must look to Hume, Smith and Bruke." Financial Times, 6 February, 2009, p.9 Wolf, Martin. "Why Davos man is waiting for Obama to save him." Financial Times, 4 February, 2009, p.9

POWER RESOURCES

Bangash, Omer H. Khan. "The electricity fiasco." Business Recorder, 8 February, 2009, p.16 Brown, Marilyn. "Revolution through efficiency." Daily Times, 20 February, 2009, p. A7 Burhanuddin Hasan. "Dr Khan, please speak up." The Nation, 19 February, 2009, p.6 Fogarty, David. "Aussie firm sees buoyant future in wave power." Business Recorder, 6 February, 2009, p.14 Grgic, Borut. "Brussels is losing its grip on the Caspian gas corridor." Financial Times, 16 February, 2009, p.7 Lawler, Alex. "Oil nationalism diluted but far from dead." Business Recorder, 24 February, 2009, p.18 M.S. Hassan. "Petroleum policy needs a paradigm shift." Business Recorder, 14 February, 2009, p.18 Mohammad Jamil. "Looming threat of water wars." The Nation, 25 February, 2009, p.7

SCIENCE AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

A Q Khan, Dr. "Matters metallurgical." The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 6
Dougherty, Jay. "Money-saving tips and tricks for PCs." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. III
Dougherty, Jay. "Should you have a blog of your own." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.II
Munir Attaullah. "Charles Darwin." Daily Times, 11 February, 2009, p. A7
Skapinker, Michael. "Humanity 2.0: downsides of the upgrade." Financial Times, 10 February, 2009, p.11

SOCIAL PROBLEMS

Ayeda Naqvi. "Aunty Vijay's house." Daily Times, 24 February, 2009, p. A7
Ayesha Tammy Haq. "Corruption the treatable cancer." The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 6
Ejaz Haider. "Tsk, tsk!." Daily Times, 15 February, 2009, p. A7
Faris Kasim. "What I saw at Nisar Shaheed Park." The News, 21 February, 2009, p. 7
Grudgings, Stuart. "For Brazil' landless, crisis brings hope." Business Recorder, 9 February, 2009, p.16
Humayun Gauhar. "'Carry on Cleo'." The Nation, 15 February, 2009, p.6
Huzaima Bukhari. "Rampant corruption and crippled system." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, p.18
K.M.A. Samdani. "Public vis-a-avis government." The Nation, 9 February, 2009, p.9
Mazhar Qayyum Khan. "The imperative of peace in Swat." The Nation, 25 February, 2009, p.6
Nadeem ul Haque. "Transferred with immediate effect!." Daily Times, 12 February, 2009, p. A7
Nargis Khanum. "Man seduced by three women." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, weekend. I
Rafia Zakaria. "Terrible transformations ahead?" Daily Times, 28 February, 2009, p. A7
Shamshad Ahmad. "An open letter to President Obama." The Nation, 14 February, 2009, p.6
Tan Ee Lyn. "In Asia, suicides rise due to financial crisis." Business Recorder, 28 February, 2009, p.18

SOCIETY AND CULTURE – PAKISTAN

Abdul Baqi. "Are we building future or otherwise?" The Nation, 18 February, 2009, p.6 Afiya Shehrbano. "Culture not politics." Dawn, 18 February, 2009, p.7 Aijaz Zaka Syed. "Slumdog and the underdog." Khaleej Times, 12 February, 2009, p. 12 Ejaz Haider. "Hefner's Bunny Gala!." Daily Times, 1 February, 2009, p. A7 Mahmud Sipra. "Top Dogs and the Red Carpet." Daily Times, 26 February, 2009, p. A6 Rafia Zakaria. "Foreign husbands, foreign wives." Daily Times, 14 February, 2009, p. A7

SOCIETY AND CULTURE - WORLD

Abeer Mishkhas. "Bending it like beckham, Saudi style!." Khaleej Times, 16 February, 2009, p. 13 Dhume, Sadanand . "Why slumdog paradox is a global phenomenon." Khaleej Times, 8 February, 2009, p. 13 Hamza Hendawi. "Old Damascus struggles to cope in the new Syria." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.II

Larson, Nina. "Headaches and hope, as mine forces Lapland town to move." Business Recorder, 8 February, 2009, p.16

Moisi, Dominique. "Who lost Turkey?" Daily Times, 21 February, 2009, p. A7

Rafia Zakaria. "Pakistani neo-conservatives." Daily Times, 7 February, 2009, p. A6

Rebonato, Riccardo. "Trick or treat?" Daily Times, 1 February, 2009, p. A7

Stoddard, Ed. "Will things get better for next US generation." Business Recorder, 21 February, 2009, p.II Yamaguchi, Mari. "In Japan, you are what your blood type is." Business Recorder, 5 February, 2009, p.18

TERRORISM

Anees Jillani. "Not on the same page." Dawn, 3 February, 2009, p.7
Anjum Niaz. "Drones and Dianne." The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 6
Anwar Sved. "The terrorism within." Dawn, 1 February, 2009, p. 7

Anwar Syed. "The terrorism within." Dawn, 1 February, 2009, p.7

Ayaz Amir. "Missing the essence of Talibanism." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6

Aziz-id-Din Ahmad. "Little hope for peace in Swat." The Nation, 19 February, 2009, p.7

Aziz-ud-Din Ahmad. "Obama and Iran." The Nation, 5 February, 2009, p.7

Bache, William. "Send US hospital ship to Gaza." Khaleej Times, 7 February, 2009, p. 13

Burhanuddin Hasan. "Hulagu of Swat." The Nation, 5 February, 2009, p.6

David Miliband. "Incubator of terrorism." The Nation, 26 February, 2009, p.7

Fakir S Ayazuddin. "Swat." The Nation, 21 February, 2009, p.6

Fakir S Ayazuddin. "The Swat debacle." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p.6

Farhat Taj. "Comparing Swat and the Hur uprising." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 6

Farhat Taj. "Fantasising about FATA." The News, 17 February, 2009, p. 6

Farhat Taj. "FATA: some more fantasies." The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 6

Farooq Hameed Khan. "The grand conspiracy." The Nation, 18 February, 2009, p.7

Faryal Leghari. "Pakistan's predicament in the war against terror." Khaleej Times, 12 February, 2009, p. 13

Fasi Zaka. "Forget Gaza, care about Swat." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 6

Ferndale, Charles. "How to reverse the militancy crisis." The News, 6 February, 2009, p. 6

Gowrinathan, Nimmi. "What to do about the chaos in Sri Lanka." Khaleej Times, 3 February, 2009, p. 12

I.M. Mohsin. "The tentacles of terrorism." The Nation, 12 February, 2009, p.6

Ijaz Ahsan. "Suppress the insurgency or bust." The Nation, 13 February, 2009, p.7

Ikram Sehgal. "Countering terrorism at ground zero." The News, 12 February, 2009, p. 6

Inyatullah. "Election anniversary: Swat, Holbrooke and India." The Nation, 21 February, 2009, p.7

Kamal Siddigi. "In memory of the Swat valley." The News, 2 February, 2009, p. 7

Kuldip Nayar. "The seeds of disharmony." The Nation, 10 February, 2009, p.7

M.A. Niazi. "What the Swat agreement means." The Nation, 20 February, 2009, p.6

Majid abdullah. "The curious inconsistency of the Pakistani right." The News, 9 February, 2009, p. 6

Margolis, Eric S. "How the Afghan war threatens nato." Khaleej Times, 2 February, 2009, p. 13

Mashaal Gauhar. "Freedom for Gitmo prisoners." The Nation, 6 February, 2009, p.7

Masood Hasan. "Just a bum deal." The News, 1 February, 2009, p. 7

Masood Sharif Khan Khattak. "Civil war?" The News, 17 February, 2009, p. 7

Mushfiq Murshed. "Regional counter-terrorism strategy." The Nation, 18 February, 2009, p.6

Muzaffar Iqbal. "The extremists." The News, 3 February, 2009, p. 6

Muzaffar Iqbal. "The 'religious' extremists." The News, 13 February, 2009, p. 6

Nadiya Aamer. "The price we pay." The Nation, 21 February, 2009, p.7

Rajindar Sachar. "26/11: trial of Mumbai carnage." The Nation, 24 February, 2009, p.6

Riaz. "Greating a just world." Dawn, 16 February, 2009, p.6

S.M. Hali. "Swat deal worries India." The Nation, 25 February, 2009, p.7

S.M. Hali. "Weak Indian dossier." The Nation, 4 February, 2009, p.7

S.M. Rahman. "US to doff 'colonial' cloak." The Nation, 2 February, 2009, p.7

Saba Gul Khattak. "Are Taliban inevitable?" The News, 16 February, 2009, p. 6

Sajjad Shaukat. "The real terrorist state." The Nation, 9 February, 2009, p.7

Shamshad Ahmad. "Media and the War on Terror." The Nation, 7 February, 2009, p.6

Shireen M Mazari. "Pakistan's complicity in drone attacks." The News, 15 February, 2009, p. 6

Shireen M Mazari. "Uncle Sam's threats and packs of jokers." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 6

Suroosh Irfani. "Iqbal, Bacha Khan and terrorists." Daily Times, 26 February, 2009, p. A7

Tariq Fatemi. "Critical exchanges on terrorism." Dawn, 26 February, 2009, p.7

Tariq Majeed. "Durrani and the C-130 crash." The Nation, 10 February, 2009, p.7

Tariq Osman Hyder. "The Afghan labyrinth." The News, 26 February, 2009, p. 6

Umashankar, Pratibha. "Revisiting mumbai after 26/11." Khaleej Times, 1 February, 2009, p. 13

Zafar Hilaly. "Taking on the Taliban." The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 6

US POLITICS, POLICIES AND RELATIONS

```
A.H. Khayal. "Conspiracy against US." The Nation, 27 February, 2009, p.7
A.H. Khayal. "Just suspect and kill." The Nation, 20 February, 2009, p.7
A.H. Khayal. "White, black and brown." The Nation, 13 February, 2009, p.7
Abraham, George. "Seeking the elusive 'balance' in the middle east." Khaleej Times, 12 February, 2009, p. 13
Adnan Aziz. "Make a wasteland, call it peace." The Nation, 12 February, 2009, p.6
Ahmad Awais. "Whither sovereignty?" The Nation, 25 February, 2009, p.6
Ahmad Faruqui. "The Holbrooke mission." Dawn, 16 February, 2009, p.7
Ahmad Rashid Malik. "Easing the financial crunch." The Nation, 10 February, 2009, p.6
Ahmed Quraishi. "What about America's responsibility?" The News, 18 February, 2009, p. 6 Ali Zafar. "Notes of a Pakistani for Obama." The Nation, 16 February, 2009, p.7
Amina Jilani. "Downstream all the way." The Nation, 8 February, 2009, p.6
Amina Masood Janjua. "For ambassador Holbrooke." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 7
Anjum Niaz. "The spy factory." The News, 24 February, 2009, p. 6
Asif Haroon Raja. "Eight years of inglorious rule." The Nation, 4 February, 2009, p.6
Ayaz Ahmed Khan. "Entrenched Al-Qaeda." The Nation, 17 February, 2009, p.7
Baroud, Ramzy. "Obama's promise of change and the lobby." Khaleej Times, 4 February, 2009, p. 13
Baroud, Ramzy. "Obama's promise of change and the lobby." The News, December, 2009, p. 6
Baroud, Ramzy. "The same old game, only players have changed." Khaleej Times, 18 February, 2009, p. 13
Caldwell, Christopher. "Not malevolent but mediocre." Financial Times, 14-15 February, 2009, p.7
Cermak, Chris. "Debate rages in US: will stumulus plan revive the economy." Business Recorder, 1 February,
2009, p.15
Charles Cadwell. "Reform....how?" The Nation, 13 February, 2009, p.6
Crook, Clive. "Bad politics and urgent remedies." Financial Times, 2 February, 2009, p.7
Crook, Clive. "Obama's lonely quest for consensus." Financial Times, 16 February, 2009, p.7
Crustinger, Martin. "Americans saving more spending less." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, p.18
Defterios, John. "A Barrel of trouble in davos." Khaleej Times, 4 February, 2009, p. 13
Ejaz Haider. "Doable, not Preferable." Daily Times, 5 February, 2009, p. A6
Farooq Hassan. "Drones and Pakistan's sovereignty." The Nation, 24 February, 2009, p.7
Farrukh Saleem. "Shaytan-e-Bozorg." The News, 8 February, 2009, p. 6
Farrukh Saleem. "Superman + bulldozer." The News, 15 February, 2009, p. 6
Fatany, Samar . "Why Obama's message is not complete." Khaleej Times, 1 February, 2009, p. 13
Ferndale, Charles. "Barack Obama's lies." The News, 25 February, 2009, p. 7
Ferndale, Charles. "Thre great game revisited." The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 6
Ghazi Salahuddin. "For Holbrooke, Pakistan 101." The News, 15 February, 2009, p. 7
Ghulam Asghar Khan. "Hoping against hope." The Nation, 1 February, 2009, p.7
Ghulam Asghar Khan. "Will Obama's strategy susseed in Afghanistan?" The Nation, 19 February, 2009, p.7
Haider Mehdi. "Asking a camel to sing." The Nation, 17 February, 2009, p.6
Haider Mehdi. "Obama's fate." The Nation, 9 February, 2009, p.6
Hindery, Leo. "Create jobs to rebuild America's economy." Financial Times, 13 February, 2009, p.9
Humayun Gauhar. "Obama and the moment." The Nation, 22 February, 2009, p.6
Humayun Gauhar. "Order and disorder." The Nation, 8 February, 2009, p.6
I.M. Mohsin. "Afghanistan: the distended distance." The Nation, 19 February, 2009, p.6
Ijaz Ahsan. "The US, tribal areas, and Swat." The Nation, 20 February, 2009, p.6
Ikramullah. "A race against time." The Nation, 15 February, 2009, p.7
Irfan Asghar. "Obama and Guantanamo Bay." The Nation, 4 February, 2009, p.6
Irfan Asghar. "US has come short." The Nation, 18 February, 2009, p.7
James Zogby. "Israeli paralysis calls for Arab action." The Nation, 23 February, 2009, p.7
James Zogby. "Lincoln: metaphor for the nation." The Nation, 16 February, 2009, p.7
Javed Malik. "Obama must redefine US relationship with Islamabad." Khaleej Times, 5 February, 2009, p. 13
Kamila Hyat. "Friends, foes or masters?" The News, 19 February, 2009, p. 7
Kamila Hyat. "Winds of change, but not in Pakistan." The News, 5 February, 2009, p. 7
Luce, Edward. "For Obama, the road bipartisanship gets bumpy." Financial Times, 7-8 February, 2009, p.7
Luce, Edward. "History tells Obama to turn on the bipartisan charm." Financial Times, 21-22 February, 2009,
p.7
M.A. Naizi. "Visitor or harbinger?" The Nation, 13 February, 2009, p.6
Mansoor Hussain]. "Obama and the Muslims." Daily Times, 2 February, 2009, p. A6
Maqbool Ahmed Bhatty. "Prospects during the Obama presidency." The Nation, 11 February, 2009, p.6
Margolis, Eric S. "Can the US end covert war against Iran?" Khaleej Times, 16 February, 2009, p. 12
McCarthy, Mike. "Clinton's maiden trip reflects importance of Asia." Business Recorder, 16 February, 2009,
McCarthy, Mike. "Obama's frist major speech thin on foregin policy." Business Recorder, 26 February, 2009,
```

Meredith, Emily. "A new America and a more holistic view of security." Khaleej Times, 2 February, 2009, p. 13

Mugtedar khan. "A new dawn?" Daily Times, 13 February, 2009, p. A6 Muqtedar Khan. "Sending the right signals." Daily Times, 1 February, 2009, p. A6 Najmuddin A Shaikh. "Obama's Pakistan policy." Daily Times, 6 February, 2009, p. A7 Najmuyddin A Shaikh. "The Holbrooke visit." Daily Times, 13 February, 2009, p. A6 Nasim Zehra. "Another vietnam in the making!." Khaleej Times, 8 February, 2009, p. 13 Nasim Zehra. "Fixing Afghanistan." The News, 11 February, 2009, p. 6 Noorani. "Obama and Iran." Dawn, 7 February, 2009, p.7 Nye, Joseph S. "How Obama leads." Daily Times, 11 February, 2009, p. A7 Omaar, Rageh. "After the crusader." Khaleej Times, 7 February, 2009, p. 12 Plate, Tom. "China and a tale of two clintons." Khaleej Times, 12 February, 2009, p. 13 Ramos, Fidel V. "Across the Pacific." Daily Times, 4 February, 2009, p. A6 Rashid Ahmad Khan. "Engaging Iran." The Nation, 5 February, 2009, p.6 Rees-Mogg, William. "Can Obama pull the US and the world out of the mud?" Khaleej Times, 28 January, 2009, p. 13 Riechmann, Deb. "As unemployment rises, Uncle Sam has jobs." Business Recorder, 9 February, 2009, p.16 Rieff, David. "Is Maxico disintegrating?" Daily Times, 27 February, 2009, p. A7 Roedad Khan. "The remaking of America." The News, 10 February, 2009, p. 6 S.M. Rahman. "Israel: the alter-ego of USA." The Nation, 15 February, 2009, p.7 Shada Islam. "In consultation with EU allies." Dawn, 14 February, 2009, p.6 Shahid Javed Burki. "The Holbrooke mission." Dawn, 10 February, 2009, p.7 Shamshad Ahmad. "Let's make a strong case." The Nation, 21 February, 2009, p.6 Shireen M Mazari. "Messieurs present, PM COAS: put nation before the US." The News, 4 February, 2009, p. 6 Skapinker, Michael. "Employers should hold on to their lefties." Financial Times, 24 February, 2009, p.11 Stokes, Bruce. "Obama's time to deliver." Khaleej Times, 15 February, 2009, p. 12 Suzuki, Eisuke. "New era of responsibility has just dawned." Business Recorder, 4 February, 2009, p.20 Talat Masood. "Reviewing Pakistan - Afghanistan policy." The News, 8 February, 2009, p. 6 Usman Khan. "Protect national interests." The Nation, 11 February, 2009, p.7 Weisbrode, Kenneth. "The coming showdown." Daily Times, 5 February, 2009, p. A7 Wolf, Naomi. "Obama's missing freedom agenda." Khaleej Times, 1 February, 2009, p. 12 Woollacott, Martin. "A dismal chronicle." Daily Times, 9 February, 2009, p. A7 Zahed Amanullah. "From 'with us or against us' to 'new way forward'." Business Recorder, 7 February, 2009, Weekend. I

WORLD CONFLICTS

Ahtisaari, Martti . "Kosovo is Europe's responsibility." Daily Times, 14 February, 2009, p. A7
Avnery, Uri. "Dirty socks." Daily Times, 10 February, 2009, p. A7
Baroud, Ramzy. "Do the palestinians need a new plo?" Khaleej Times, 11 February, 2009, p. 13
Fareed Zakaria. "Israel's biggest danger." Khaleej Times, 17 February, 2009, p. 12
Freedland, Jonathan. "A toxic force rises in Israel." Khaleej Times, 14 February, 2009, p. 13
Ghazi Salahuddin. "Food for thought." The News, 8 February, 2009, p. 7
Kissinger, Henry A. "A world free from nukes is possible, if...." Khaleej Times, 10 February, 2009, p. 13
Kuttab, Daoud. "Israel votes for war." Khaleej Times, December, 2009, p. 6
Kuttab, Daoud. "Israel votes for war." Khaleej Times, 13 February, 2009, p. 18
Maryam Ismail. "Erdogan truly spoke for the handalas of palestine." Khaleej Times, 16 February, 2009, p. 13
Rees, William . "A general malaise, a deepening crisis across the globe." Khaleej Times, 4 February, 2009, p. 13

Salhani, Claude. "Not all wars are created equal." Khaleej Times, 7 February, 2009, p. 13

List of Digital Library E-Journals Databases

Note: All of the resources are available only from registered IPs provided by ITC, University of the Punjab and can not be accessed outside the university campuses.

S No.	Name of Database
1.	ELIN: Electronic Library Information Navigator integrates data from several
1.	publishers, databases and e-print open archives. ELIN service allows you to
	search documents from multiple sources using single user-friendly interface.
2.	AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICS TEACHERS
	AMILITION IN PROCESSION OF A PARTICULAR OF A P
3.	AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY
	Table 1 to the monte of other t
4.	AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
5.	AMERICAN MATHEMATICAL SOCIETY
6.	AMERICAN PHYSICAL SOCIETY
7.	ASSOCIATION OF COMPUTING MACHINERY
8.	BENTHAM SCIENCE
9.	BLACKWELL SYNERGY (Now Wiley Blackwell)
10.	BRITISH LIBRARY DOCUMENT DELIVERY CENTRE
11.	CAMBRIDGE UNIVERSITY PRESS (CUP)
12	FROM HOST
12.	EBSCO HOST
13.	FLCEVIED (Colones Direct)
13.	ELSEVIER (Science Direct)
14.	EMERALD INSIGHT
17.	LIVILITALD INSIGITI
15.	INSTITUTE OF ELECTRICAL AND ELECTRONICS ENGINEERS IEEE
15.	THO THO TE OF ELLOTTIONE THIS ELLOTTION ENGINEER OF THE
16.	INSTITUTE OF PHYSICS
17.	ISI WEB OF KNOWLEDGE
18.	JOURNAL OF THE ACOUSTICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA (JASA)
	, ,
19.	JSTOR
20.	SCIENCE ONLINE
21.	SCOPUS
22.	SPRINGER LINK
23.	TAYLOR & FRANCIS JOURNALS

List of New Arrivals 'English Books' for the Month of February 2009

Sr. #	Author	Title	Class #	Cutter #
1.	MacDonald, Paul S.	The Existentialist reader : an anthology of key	440.70	E 00
2.	(ed.)	Charging the year experience	142.78	E 96
3.	Kuniavsky, Mike Subramanian, Mani	Observing the user experience	004.19 004.6	K 98 O
4.	Leon, Alexis	Network management : principles and practice Software configuration management handbook 2nd ed.	004.6	S 92 N L 48 S2
5.	Allen, James P.	Biophysical chemistry	572.43	A 39 B
6.	Alich, dames i .	Diplomacy and International Law in Globalized	37 Z.+3	А 00 В
	Bolewski, Wilfried	Relations	341.33	B 66 D
7.	Cascio, Wayne F.	Managing human resources 7th ed.	658.3	C 24 M7
8.	Arthur, Jay	Lean six sigma demystified	658.4013	A 78 L
9.	Bhole, L.M.	Financial institutions and markets 4th ed.	332.1	B 51 F4
10.	Nelson-Jones, Richard	Basic counselling skills : a helper's manual 2nd ed.	361.06	N 40 B2
11.	Lamy, Marie-Noelle	Online communication in language learning and teaching	418.00285	L 16 O
12.	May, David C. (etal.)	Corrections and the criminal justice system	364.973	C 61
13.	Westermeier, Reiner (ed.)	Proteomics in practice : a guide to successful experimental design 2nd ed.	572.64	P 87 w2
14.	Callister, William D.	Fundamentals of materials science and engineering 3rd ed.	620.11	C 12 F3
15.	Hunt, Geoffrey (ed.)	Nanotechnology : risk, ethics and law	620.5	N 21
16.	Chatterjee, Ajoy	B.ed teacher training	370.711	C 31 B
17.	Falk, Richard (ed.)	International law and the third world : reshaping justice	341	15
18.	Devgan, Aadesh K.`	Crime against women and child : an emerging social problem	362.8292	D 37 C
19.	Prangnell, P.B.	Fundamentals of deformation and annealing	620.1123	F 97
20.	Read, Cedric	Creaing value in a regulated world	658.155	R 24 C
21.	Adams, Bradley J.	Comparative skeletal anatomy	612.75	A 20 C
22.	Adler, Stephen M.	Cause for concern: results-oriented cause marketing	658.8	A 22 C
23.	Hughes, Arthur Middleton	Strategia database marketing 2rd od	658.872	H 89 S 3
24.	Przekop, Penelope	Strategic database marketing 3rd ed. Six sigma for business excellence	658.562	P 91 S
25.	Liu, Brian C.S. (ed.)	Tissue proteomics : pathways, biomarkers and drug discovery	572.6	T 54
26.	Liu, Briair G.G. (Ga.)	Network analysis, architecture, and design 2nd	012.0	1 0 1
20.	McCabe, James D.	ed.	004.65	M 11 N2
27.	Loffelholz, Martin (ed.)	Global journalism research : theories, methods, findings, future	070.43	G 42
28.	Dave, Parag H.	Design and analysis of algorithms	005.1	D 18 D
29.	Richardson, Gary L.	Reading in information technology project management	658.404	R 47 R
30.	Napoleoni, Loretta	Insurgent Iraq	956.70443	N 23 I
31.	Cook, Chris	A dictionary of historical terms 3rd ed.	903	C 55 D3
32.	Maria Bilquis	Monograph on a critical and comparative study of Amir Khusrau's Aina-I-Sikanderi	891.5511	M 32 M
33.	Merkow, Mark S.	Information security : principles and practices	005.8	M 56 I
24	,	International business : concept, environment		
34. 35.	Sharan, Vyuptakesh	and strategy 2nd ed. International economics and international	658.049	S 32 I2
	King, Philip	economic policy 4th ed.	382.3	K 64 I4
36.	Wright, Marie A.	Information security : contemporary cases	005.8	W 90 I

Drury, Colin Introduction 6th ed. Cost and management accounting: an 657.42 D 80 C6		T	0	T	
Eichorn, Joshua rich internet applications Horman, Gabor T. Advances in discrete tomography and its applications S16,382 A23	37.	Drury, Colin		657.42	D 80 C6
ded applications Send A23 A23 A24 Detmer, Richard C. Essentials of 80'86 assembly language with CD. 005.136 D 37 E	38.	Eichorn, Joshua	rich internet applications	005.133	E 42 U
40. Detmer, Richard C. Essentials of 80°86 assembly language with CD. 005.136 D 37 E 41. Shuja, Ahmad K. IBM rational unified reference and certification guide: solution designer 005.1 S 411 42. Comer, Douglas E. Essentials of computer architecture 004.22 C 53 E 43. Geary, David Core javasever faces 2nd ed. 005.2768 G 24 C2 44. Portner, Ralf (ed.) Food biotechnology: methods and protectors. 660.6 A 61 P2 45. Stahl, Ulf (ed.) Food biotechnology: methods and Exporting fascism: italian fascists and Britians. 327.14 B 16 E 46. Baldoli, Claudia Exporting fascism: italian fascists and Britians. 327.73056 O 57 P 47. Schecter, Darrow The history of the left from max to the present: theoretical perspectives. 322.73056 O 57 P 48. Oren, Michael B. East, 1776 to the present 322.73056 O 57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 332.60151 T 21 A 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. <td< td=""><td>39.</td><td>-</td><td></td><td>516.362</td><td>A 23</td></td<>	39.	-		516.362	A 23
41. Shuja, Ahmad K. glib rational unified reference and certification guide : solution designer out of the property of the left protocols and	40.		• • •		
43. Geary, David Core javaserver faces 2nd ed. 005,2768 G 24 C 2 44. Portner, Ralf (ed.) Animal cell biotechnology: methods and protocols 2nd ed. 660.6 A 61 P 2 45. Stahl, Ulf (ed.) Food biotechnology 664.024 F 60 46. Baldoli, Claudia Exporting faccism: Italians receives 327.14 B 16 E 47. Schecter, Darrow The history of the left from marx to the present: theoretical perspectives 320.53 S 18 H 48. Oren, Michael B. Power, faith and fantasy: America in the Middle East, 1776 to the present 327.73056 O 57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 962 T 21 A 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. 658 D 82 E6 51. Axelsson, Bjorn (ed.) marketing campaign strategic streating strategic change in purchasing and supply management 659.113 P 15 A4 52. Prente, Donald E. The rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West 659.113 P 15 A4 54. Thompson, Neil Practising social work: meeting the pr	41.		IBM rational unified reference and certification		
44. Portner, Ralf (ed.) Animal cell biotechnology : methods and protocols 2nd ed. 660.6 A 61 P2 45. Stahl, Ulf (ed.) Food biotechnology : methods and protocols 2nd ed. 660.6 A 61 P2 46. Baldoli, Claudia Exporting fascism : Italians fascists and Britian's Italians in the 1930s 327.14 B 16 E 47. Schecter, Darrow The history of the left from marx to the present : theoretical perspectives 320.53 S 18 H 48. Oren, Michael B. Power, faith and fantasy : America in the Middle East, 1776 to the present : theoretical perspectives 327.73056 O 57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 962 T 21 A 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. 658 D 82 E6 51. Developing sourcing capabilities : creating strategy capabilities : creating strategy capabilities : creating strategy capabilities : creating strategy : a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 53. Makdisi, George Advertising cambailities : creating strategy : a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 54. Thompson, Neil The rise of humanism i	42.	Comer, Douglas E.	Essentials of computer architecture	004.22	C 53 E
444. Portner, Ralf (ed.) protocols 2nd ed. 660.6 A 61 P2 45. Stahl, Ulf (ed.) Food biotechnology 664.024 F 60 46. Baldoli, Claudia Exporting fascism: Italian fascists and Brittan's Italians in the 1930s 327.14 B 16 E 47. Schecter, Darrow The history of the left from marx to the present: theoretical perspectives 320.53 S 18 H 48. Oren, Michael B. Power, faith and fantasy: America in the Middle East, 1776 to the present 327.73056 0.57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 962 721 A 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. 658 D 82 E6 51. Axelsson, Bjom (ed.) Developing sourcing capabilities: creating strategy: a guide to marketing campaign strategy: a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.713 P 15 A4 53. Makdisi, George Christian West 144.09 M28 R 54. Thompson, Neil challenge 361.3 T 38 P 55. Hennessy, John L. 37 ded. Owe-toping a courting capabilities; compla	43.	Geary, David	Core javaserver faces 2nd ed.	005.2768	G 24 C2
46. Baldoli, Claudia Exporting fascism: Italian fascists and Britian's Italians in the 1930s	44.	Portner, Ralf (ed.)	0 ,	660.6	A 61 P2
Baldoli, Claudia	45.	Stahl, Ulf (ed.)	Food biotechnology	664.024	F 60
41. Schecter, Darrow theoretical perspectives 320.53 \$ \$18\$ H 48. Oren, Michael B. Power, faith and fantasy :America in the Middle East, 1776 to the present 327.73056 0.57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 322.60151 322.60151 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management of the ed. 658 D 82 E6 51. Developing sourcing capabilities : creating strategy is a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 658.72 D 37 52. Prente, Donald E. Advertising campaign strategy : a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 53. Makdisi, George The rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West 144.09 M 28 R 54. Thompson, Neil Computer architecture : a quantitative approach and challenge 361.3 T 38 P 55. Hennessy, John L. Advanced computer architectures : a design space approach 004.22 S 44 A 57. Grama, Ananth (etal) Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed. 005.2 I 5g2 58. Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)	46.	Baldoli, Claudia		327.14	B 16 E
49. Oren, Michael B. East, 1776 to the present 327.73056 O 57 P 49. Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 962 T 21 A 50. DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. 658 D 82 E6 51. Developing sourcing capabilites: creating strategic change in purchasing and supply management 658.72 D 37 52. Prente, Donald E. Advertising campaign strategy: a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 53. Makdisi, George The rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West 144.09 M 28 R 54. Thompson, Neil The rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West 144.09 M 28 R 55. Hennessy, John L. Computer architecture: a quantitative approach and challenge 361.3 T 38 P 56. Sima, Dezso Sima, Dezso Advanced computer architectures: a design space approach 004.22 S 44 A 57. (etal) Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed. 005.2 15 g2 58. (ed.) Polymer grafting and crosslinking	47.	Schecter, Darrow	theoretical perspectives	320.53	S 18 H
Taylor, Stephen J. Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction 962 T 21 A DuBrin, Andrew J. Essentials of management 6th ed. 658 D 82 E6 Developing sourcing capabilities : creating strategic change in purchasing and supply management Axelsson, Bjorn (ed.) Prente, Donald E. Advertising campaign strategy: a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 The prente, Donald E. The ise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West Christian West Practising social work: meeting the professional challenge 361.3 T 38 P Computer architecture: a quantitative approach 361.3 T 38 P Computer architecture: a quantitat	48.	Oren, Michael B.			O 57 P
Developing sourcing capabilites : creating strategic change in purchasing and supply management Advertising campaign strategy :a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 D 15 A4 Advertising campaign strategy :a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed. 659.113 P 15 A4 D 15 A	49.	Taylor, Stephen J.	Asset price dynamics, volatility and prediction		
51.Axelsson, Bjorn (ed.)strategic change in purchasing and supply management658.72D 3752.Prente, Donald E.Advertising campaign strategy: a guide to marketing communication plans. 4th ed.659.113P 15.A453.Makdisi, GeorgeThe rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West144.09M 28 R54.Thompson, NeilPractising social work: meeting the professional challenge361.3T 38 P55.Hennessy, John L.Computer architecture: a quantitative approach 3rd ed.004.22H 54 C356.Sima, DezsoAdvanced computer architecture: a design space approach004.22S 44 A57.Grama, Ananth (ed.)Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed.005.2I 5 g258.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 P63.Ravi, B.Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Relationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula,	50.	DuBrin, Andrew J.	Essentials of management 6th ed.	658	D 82 E6
52.Prente, Donald E.Advertising campaign strategy :a guide to marketing communication plans 4th ed.659.113P 15 A453.Makdisi, GeorgeThe rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West144.09M 28 R54.Thompson, NeilPractising social work : meeting the professional challenge361.3T 38 P55.Hennessy, John L.Computer architecture : a quantitative approach 3rd ed.004.22H 54 C356.Sima, DezsoSpace approach004.22S 44 A57.Grama, Ananth (etal)Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed.005.2I 5 g258.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Bas, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development kumar332.15D 17 R61.Iffikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Ifikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyMetal casting: computer-aided design and analysis658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.<	51.	Axelsson Biorn (ed.)	strategic change in purchasing and supply	658 72	D 37
53.Makdisi, GeorgeThe rise of humanism in classical Islam and the Christian West144.09M 28 R54.Thompson, NeilPractising social work: meeting the professional challenge361.3T 38 P55.Hennessy, John L.Computer architecture: a quantitative approach 37 ded.004.22H 54 C356.Sima, DezsoAdvanced computer architectures: a design space approach004.22S 44 A57.Grama, Ananth (etal)Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed.005.2I 5 g258.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Metal casting: computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management: towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.<	52.		Advertising campaign strategy :a guide to		
Fractising social work : meeting the professional challenge and challenge and challenge architecture : a quantitative approach and computer architecture : a quantitative approach and computer architecture : a quantitative approach and computer architectures : a design space approach and computer architectures : a design out a computer architectures : a design out a computer architectures : a design out a computer and composition and computer and compu	53.		The rise of humanism in classical Islam and the		
55. Hennessy, John L. Gramerige Grame, Ananth (etal) Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed. 004.22 S 44 A G Grama, Ananth (etal) Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed. 005.2 I 5 g2 Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.) Polymer grafting and crosslinking 668.9 P 66 G G K Khan, M.Y. Indian financial system 5th ed. 332.10954 K 55 I5 D Ags, Sudhansu Kumar Role of commercial banks in rural development 332.15 D 17 R G I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I I	54.		Practising social work : meeting the professional		
56.Sima, DezsoAdvanced computer architectures: a design space approach004.22S 44 A57.Grama, Ananth (etal)Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed.005.215 g258.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management: towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me: from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management company office: proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, Geraldine <t< td=""><td></td><td>,</td><td>Computer architecture : a quantitative approach</td><td></td><td></td></t<>		,	Computer architecture : a quantitative approach		
57.Grama, Ananth (etal)Introduction to prallel computing 2nd ed.005.2I 5 g258.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Metal casting: computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management: towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me: from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office: proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	56.		Advanced computer architectures : a design		
58.Bhattacharya, Amit (ed.)Polymer grafting and crosslinking668.9P 6659.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Metal casting: computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management: towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me: from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office: proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	57.	Grama, Ananth			
59.Khan, M.Y.Indian financial system 5th ed.332.10954K 55 I560.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Metal casting: computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, Tracydimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management: towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me: from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office: proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	58.	Bhattacharya, Amit			
60.Das, Sudhansu KumarRole of commercial banks in rural development332.15D 17 R61.Iftikhar AhmadPopular paragraphs and essays with outline371.26I 11 P62.Iftikhar AhmadUniversity grammar and composition371.26I 11 U63.Ravi, B.Metal casting : computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing : perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management : towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office : proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	59.				
61. Iftikhar Ahmad Popular paragraphs and essays with outline 371.26 I11 P 62. Iftikhar Ahmad University grammar and composition 371.26 I11 U 63. Ravi, B. Metal casting : computer-aided design and analysis 671.2 R 20 M 64. Havnes, Anton (ed.) Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education 371.26 E 30 B 65. Harwood, Tracy dimensions and contexts 658.8 H 40 R 66. Angwin, Duncan Mergers and acquisitions 658.162 M 56 67. Aula, Pekka company of good 659.2 A 89 S 68. Li, Sing 3rd ed. 005.133 L 57 B3 69. Goncalves, Marcus office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 070.9 M 85 P			maiar imanolai dyotom our od.	002.10001	11 00 10
62. Iftikhar Ahmad University grammar and composition 371.26 I 11 U 63. Ravi, B. Metal casting : computer-aided design and analysis 671.2 R 20 M 64. Havnes, Anton (ed.) Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education 371.26 E 30 B 65. Harwood, Tracy dimensions and contexts 658.8 H 40 R 66. Angwin, Duncan Mergers and acquisitions 658.162 M 56 67. Aula, Pekka Company of good 659.2 A 89 S 68. Li, Sing Beginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed. University grammar and composition 371.26 E 30 M 69. Goncalves, Marcus Implementing the virtual project management 658.40402 office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 004.22 P 19 A2 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P		Kumar	Role of commercial banks in rural development	332.15	D 17 R
63.Ravi, B.Metal casting : computer-aided design and analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing : perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management : towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office : proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P		Iftikhar Ahmad	Popular paragraphs and essays with outline	371.26	I 11 P
63.Ravi, B.analysis671.2R 20 M64.Havnes, Anton (ed.)Balancing dilemmas in assessment and learning in comtemporary education371.26E 30 B65.Harwood, TracyRelationship marketing : perspectives, dimensions and contexts658.8H 40 R66.Angwin, DuncanMergers and acquisitions658.162M 5667.Aula, PekkaStrategic reputation management : towards a company of good659.2A 89 S68.Li, SingBeginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Goncalves, MarcusImplementing the virtual project management office : proven strategies for success658.4040270.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	62.	Iftikhar Ahmad		371.26	I 11 U
Havnes, Anton (ed.) in comtemporary education Relationship marketing: perspectives, dimensions and contexts 65. Harwood, Tracy dimensions and contexts 66. Angwin, Duncan Mergers and acquisitions 67. Aula, Pekka Strategic reputation management: towards a company of good 68. Li, Sing Beginning J2me: from novice to professional, 3rd ed. Goncalves, Marcus Office: proven strategies for success 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. Mergers and acquisitions 658.162 M 56 659.2 A 89 S 659.2 A 89 S 658.40402 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 70. O 70.9 M 85 P	63.	Ravi, B.	analysis	671.2	R 20 M
Harwood, Tracy dimensions and contexts 658.8 H 40 R 66. Angwin, Duncan Mergers and acquisitions 658.162 M 56 67. Aula, Pekka Strategic reputation management : towards a company of good 659.2 A 89 S 68. Li, Sing Beginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed. 005.133 L 57 B3 69. Goncalves, Marcus Office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 004.22 P 19 A2 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P	64.	Havnes, Anton (ed.)	in comtemporary education	371.26	E 30 B
67. Aula, Pekka Strategic reputation management : towards a company of good 659.2 A 89 S 68. Li, Sing Beginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed. 005.133 L 57 B3 69. Goncalves, Marcus Office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 004.22 P 19 A2 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P		Harwood, Tracy		658.8	H 40 R
67. Aula, Pekka company of good 659.2 A 89 S 68. Li, Sing Beginning J2me : from novice to professional, 3rd ed. 005.133 L 57 B3 69. Goncalves, Marcus office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 004.22 P 19 A2 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P	66.	Angwin, Duncan		658.162	M 56
68.Li, Sing3rd ed.005.133L 57 B369.Implementing the virtual project management office : proven strategies for success658.40402 85G 50 I70.Parthasarathy, K.A.Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.004.22P 19 A271.Muhlmann, GeraldineA political history of journalism070.9M 85 P	67.	Aula, Pekka	company of good	659.2	A 89 S
Goncalves, Marcus office : proven strategies for success 85 G 50 I 70. Parthasarathy, K.A. Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed. 004.22 P 19 A2 71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P	68.	Li, Sing	3rd ed.		L 57 B3
71. Muhlmann, Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P		Goncalves, Marcus			G 50 I
Geraldine A political history of journalism 070.9 M 85 P	70.		Advanced computer architecture 2nd ed.	004.22	P 19 A2
72. Clapson, Mark A social history of Milton Keynes : middle 942.591 C 37 S			A political history of journalism	070.9	M 85 P
	72.	Clapson, Mark	A social history of Milton Keynes : middle	942.591	C 37 S

		England/edge city		
73.	Joannes, Francis	The age of empires	935	J 47 A
74.	Kohli, Uddesh	Project management handbook	658.404	K 93 P
75.	Gray, Clifford F.	Project management 4th ed.	658.404	G 24 P4
76.	Rao, M.E.	Ocation and Consideration	057.40	D 40 0
	Thaukaram	Cost accounting and financial management Media effects research : a basic overview 2nd	657.42	R 19 C
77.	Sparks, Glenn G.	ed.	302.23	S 63 M2
78.		Speech processing for IP networks : media		
	Burke, Dave	resource control protovol (MRCP)	006.454	B 98 S
79.	Morgan, Peggy	Ethical issues in six religious traditions 2nd ed.	205	E 80 m2
80.	Uppal, R.K. (ed.)	Banking in the new millennium : issues, challenges and strategies	332.1	B 20
81.	White, Andrew	Iraq : searching for hope	956.7	W 40 I
	vviiito, vuidiovi	Essentials of epidemiology in public health 2nd	000	** 10 1
82.	Aschengrau, Ann	ed.	614.4	A 79 E2
83.	Ramamurthi, R.	Bioethics and biosafety	174.25	R 15 B
84.	Rougier, Bernard	Everyday Jihad : the rise of militant Islam among Palestinians in Lebanon with CD	320.55789 9274	R 90 E
85.	Shriver, D.F.		546	S 41 I3
86.	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	Inorganic chemistry 3rd ed. Programming in visual basic. Net	005.262	B 77 P
	Bradley, Julia Case	Management information systems : managing	005.262	БИР
87.	Laudon, Kenneth C.	the digital firm 10th ed.	658.4	L 27 M10
88.	Baral, S.K.	Modern marketing management	658.8	B 26 M
89.	Keegan, Warren J.	Global marketing management 7th ed.	658.848	K 18 G7
90.	Jay, M.	Environmental microbiology and bietechnology	660.62	J 35 E
91.	Calder, Alan	IT governance 3rd ed.	005.8	C 11 I
92.	Ganguly, Sumith (ed.)	The state of India's democracy	320.954	S 69
93.	Gittleman, Art	C#. Net illuminated	005.133	G 39 C
94.	Kundu, Kumud	Cyber media and information technology	302.2028	K 98 C
95.	Chandra, P.K.	Visual communication and photo journalism	302.23	C 29 V
96.	Rawat, D.K.S.	Digital media and communication technology	302.234	R 20 D
97.	Talal Asad	On suicide bombing	363.325	T 11 O
98.	Aehle, Wolfgang (ed.)	Enzymes in industry : production and applications	660.634	E 76
99.	Alesina, Alberto	The future of Europe : reform or decline	338.94	A 31 F
100.	Acharya, Amitav	Reassessing security cooperation in the Asia-	055 0040	D 04
	(ed.)	pacific The great deception : a secret history of the	355.0310	R 24
101.	Booker, Christopher	European union	341.2422	B 69 G
102.	Calvocoressi, Peter	World politics 1945-2000	909.82	C 13 W
103.	Richelson, Jeffrey T.	Spying on the bomb	327.1747	R 47 S
104.	Modi, H.A.	Introductory food microbiology	664.00157 9	M 69 I
105.		Modernism, media and propaganda : British		
	Wollaeger, Mark	narrative from 1900 to 1945	820.9112	W 68 M
106.	Moseley, Alexander	An introduction to political philosophy	320.01	M 82 I
107.	Colaresi, Michael P.	Strategic rivalries in world politics	327.1	C 48 S
108.	Falk, Richard A.	The costs of war international law, the UN, and world order after Iraq	341	F 15 C
109.	Coker, Christopher	The future of war	355.02	C 48 F
110.	Roach, Steven C. (ed.)	Critical theory and international relations : a reader	327.101	C 73
111.	Hull, John C.	Options, futures and other derivatives 6th ed.	332.6452	H 90 O6
112.	Cay Ford	Fuzzy modeling and genetic algorithms for data	F44.0	0.00 =
113.	Cox, Earl	mining and exploration	511.8	C 68 F
113.	Pearlman, Ellen	Programming the web using XML	006.76	P 29 P

114.	Kelsay, John	Arguing the just war in Islam	297.56242	K 29 A
	Waites, Michael J.	Arguing the just war in islam	201.00242	IX ZO A
115.	(etal.) Osborn, A. Mark	Industrial microbiology : an introduction	660.62	15
116.	(ed.)	Molecular microbial ecology	579.17	M 70
117.	Sharma, R.K.	Text book of coordination chemistry	541.2242	S 32 T
118.	Gronowitz, Salo	Thiophenes	547.594	G 90 T
119.	Gentile, Emilio	Politics as Religion	306.2	G 26 P
120.	Box, Richard C. (ed.)	Democracy and public administration	351	D 33
121.	Saxena, P.B.	Chemistry of alkaloids	547.72	S 16 C
122.	Crenson, Matthew	Presidential power	352.238	C 72 P
123.	Holt, Frank L.	Into the land of bones : Alexander the great in Afghanistan	939.6	H 77 I
124.	Sikka, S.K.	Mass media and communications in twenty first century	302.23	S 43 M
125.	Bauer, Susan Wise	The history of the ancient world : from the earliest accounts to the fall of Rome	930	B 32 H
126.	_		342.73085	_
	Greenawalt, Kent	Religion and the constitutions Vol. 1	2	G 76 R
127.	Hay, Frank C.	Practical immunology 4th ed.	616.079	H 743 P4
128.	Keller, Kevin Lane	Best practice cases in branding : lessons from the world's strongest brands	658.827	K 24 L
129.	Speed, Tim	Internet security : a jumpstart for systems administrators and IT managers	005.8	S 63 I
130.	Shuja Nawaz	Crossed swords : Pakistan, its army and the wars within	954.91	S 41 C
131.	Mingst, Karen A.	Essentials of international relations 4th ed.	327	M 66 E4
132.	Levine, George	Darwin loves you : natural selection and the re- enchantment of the world	576.82092	L 53 D
133.	Sehgal, Vivek	Editing for print and electronic media	070.41	S 27 E
134.	Chaturvedi, S.N.	Dynamics of journalism and art of editing	070.41	C 32 A
135.	Evans, Jessica (ed.)	Understanding media : inside celebrity	302.23	U 3
136.	Bosse, Eloi	Concets, models and tools for information fusion	355.33041	B 71 C
137.	Jilberto, Alex E. Fernandez (ed.)	Big business and economic development	338.888	B 52
138.	Lewis, Ricki	Human genetics : concepts and applications 8th ed.	599.935	L56 H8
139.	Van Deusen, Cheryl	Business policy and strategy : the art of competition 7th ed.	658.4012	V 24 B7
140.	Bragg, Steven M.	Accounting best practices 5th ed.	657	B 78 A
141.	Sheshinski, Eytan (ed.)	Entrepreneurship, innovation and the growth mechanism of the free-enterprise economies	338	E 76
142.	Boatright, John R.	Ethics and the conduct of business 5th ed.	174.4	B 64 E5
143.	Benini, Luca	Networks on chips : technology and tools	621.3815	B 44 N
144.	Shapiro, Jeffrey	Microsoft SQL server 2005 : the complete reference	005.7585	S 32 M
145.	Dym, Clive L.	Principles of mathematical modling 2nd ed.	511.8	D 98 P2
146.	Green, Dominic	Three empires on the nile : the victorian jihad 1869-1899	965.00903 4	G 74 T
147.	Kagan, Robert	Dangerous nation	327.73	K 11 D
148.	Lyengar, Shanto	Media politics : a citizen's guide	301.161	L 93 M
149.	Sopory, A.K.	Modern media and social change	302.23	S 62 M
150.	David, J.	Radio broadcasting journalism in India	070.19409 54	D 19 R
151.	Davies, Maire Messenger	Practical research methods for media and cultural studies : making people count	302.23072	D 22 P
152.	Kukreja, Veena (ed.)	Democracy, development and discontent in South Asia	320.954	D 33

فهرست نئ اردو كتب فرورى2009ء

درجہ بندی	کٹر نمبر	منان	مصنف	نمبر
نمبر	خدر نمبر	عنوان	مصنف	شمار
ا 148 ت	891 643092	تذكره مشاهير ادب	ابو الكلام رحماني	1
م 28 ابون	297¢9921	دلائل النبوة	ابو نعيم احمدبن	2
			عبدالله	
ا 27	370۶92	دیده بینا	احمد ،اسد على	3
ر 287 ج	¢433209	جدید اردو افسانے میں سماجی و ثقافتی	احمد طارق	4
	891	جہات		
ا 305 م	297۶77	مقصد حیات	اختر حسین	5
ا 319 ن	891,43092	نقوش تابنده	اخلاق احمد	6
1 345 1	297,463	انسان قیامت کی دہلیز پر	ارشاد حسین گیلانی	7
1 605 1	701	علامہ اقبال کےتصورات	ارشد خانم	8
ف 97 اش	891,43101	فیض شناسی	اسد الزمان	9
۱ 41 ج	¢433201	جدید یت اور اردو افسانہ	اسلم جمشید	10
	891		پوری،ڈاکٹر	
ا 60 ا	745۶61	لابور اور فن خطاطى	اقبال بهثم محمد	11
ب 2515 أ	297۶34	آداب الذفاف يعنى احكام نكاح	الباني ،شيخ	12
ا 805 ش	891۶4911	شكرا	اوجلا، رشپال سنگه	13
م 29 آ	297۶9924	دُّاكِتُر محمد اسحاق جمخانہ والا شخصيت	آدم شیخ ،ڈاکٹر	14
~		اور خدمات	. ~	
ا 605 آصف	297۶04	اقبال کا تیسرا خطبہ تحققیقی و توضیحی	أصف اعوان،محمد	15
		مطالعہ	. ~	
اً 51 د	303,625	دنیا زاد:دنیا دنیا دهشت ہے	آصف فرخى	16
ن 884 برق	297۶692	شجره شریف نوشابی	برق، ابو الكمال ، سيد	17
پ 45 م	954۶9145	ملتانى: ملتان كى تاريخ، تېذيب و ثقافت	پرویز ،سجاد حیدر	18
ث 4 ت	297	تیرے پراسرار بندے	ثاقب رحمان	19
ج 63 جان	320۶92	قائد:ایک ہمہ گیر شخصیت	جان،محمد عثمان	20
		تاریخی،تحقیقی و تنقیدی جائزه		0.4
ج 21 ا	891,423	اوکها کم پنجابی وچ 20 بندی کہانیاں	جاوید بوٹا	21
ج 36 ق	901۶54	قدیم لکھنو کی آخری بہار	جعفر حسین ،مرزا	22
م 545 ج	891۶4304	حکیم موسی امرتسری کے خطوط	جمیل احمد	23
		.6	رضوری،سید	0.4
ج 80 نق 	891,4315	نقش و نگار		24
ج 97 س	891,4332	سوکهی ریت	جیلانی بانو	25
ح 24 م	891,4304	مضامین سید حامد	حامد ،سید	26
ح 24 ر	327,73	روبہ زوال امیریکن ایمپائر	حامد كمال الدين	27
ح 78 کشمی	891,4333	کشمیر کے غازی	حمید ،اے	28
ح 78 ق	891,4333	قصہ آخری دویش کا	حمید ،اے	29
ا 605 حمى	891,43101	علامہ اقبال کی پسندیدہ شخصیات	حمید یزدانی،خواجہ	30
خ 19 عش	297۶9922	عشره مبشره	خالد پرویز	31
	004 4554		،پروفیسر خالد حنیف	00
خ 19	891,4331	اختصاریئے		32
خ 886 د	823	دلی (ناول)	خشونت سنگه	33
خ 85 ب	891,4315	بلغ العلي بكمالم		34
د 51 ت	¢4317092	ابواب المصائب	دبیر مرزا	35
	891			
ر 67	491,4309	اردو کا حال		36
l 23 j	297۶52	أغوش رحمت	زاید الحیسی ،محمد	37

س 125 غ	891,43108	غزل یس منظر پیش منظر	ساحل احمد	38
س 125 خ	891,43092	خیر خوابان جهاں علم و زبان	ساحل احمد	39
س 138 ص	823	صحرائی شہزادے	ساسن ،جین	40
س 71	891 <i>></i> 554	و بي او ح	سعدی	41
گلستان	001/004	<i>3</i>	شیرازی،مصلح الدین	
غ 58 س	۶491101 891	جهان فرید	سعید احمد شیخ،محمد	42
س 77 ل	297۶61	لفظ قاتل لفظ مسيحا	سكندر سهراب ميو	43
س 950 گ	915۶41	گزیٹیر سندھ	سورلے،ٹی ایچ	44
ش 28 ا	297	اسلام ہی ہمار ۱ انتخاب کیوں؟	شاهد ،محمد حنیف	45
م 28 جن	297¢9921	رحمته للعالمين المُعُمَّلِيَّةً فانداعظم كي	شاهد ،محمد حنیف	46
ش 266 ا	491,435	نظرمیں تحریر کیسے سیکھیں؟	شاه منصور ،مفتی	47
, 2000	4917433	سریر سے سومیں،	ابولبانہ	.,
ش 285 پ	891¢49101	پنجابی زبان بارے تذکریاں تے تاریخاں دا تنقیدی جائزہ	شابین کرامت علی	48
ا 302 ش	891¢4315	اختر الایمان کی نظم نگاری	شمشاد جهاں ،ڈاکٹر	49
ش 77 ش	891,43108	شبهكار شعرى انتخاب	شوکت علی خاں	50
ص 2 ص	954¢4	صبح صادق	صادق حسین شاه،سید	51
ص 2 جنگ	891,4333	جنگ جرمن	صادق حسین صدیقی	52
ص 5 ف	891,4304	فكر سخن	صديق كليم	53
ص 98 ب	891۶43101	بہار میں اردو شاعری	صوفیہ پروین ،ڈاکٹر	54
ط4 خ ط4 ذ	297۶64	خشیت الہی اور اس کے تقاضے	طاہر القادری،محمد	55
ط4ذ	297۶931	ذبح عظيم	طاہر القادری،محمد	56
م 28 القادر	297۶9921	تصور دین اور حیات نبوی کا سیاسی پہلو	طاہر القادری،محمد	57
ط 4 ت	891¢4315	ترے نین کنول	طاہر عدیم	58
ا 125 ط	297۶9924	ابن خلدون	طہ حسین	59
ع 14 م	891¢4306	مجلس ادب	عاجز ،كليم	60
ع 175 ن	923۶547	نشان حيدر	عاصم محمود	61
ع 22 غ	۶563017 954	غانب کے زمانے کی دلی	عباس برمانی	62
ع 295 م	297۶13	منشور قرآن اند کس مضامین قرآن کریم	عبدالحكيم ملك	63
ا 605 عبدالق	891۶4304	نذر اقبال	عبدالقادر،سر	64
ع 24 ج	330¢1	جدید معاشی مسانل اور حضرت مولانا تقی عثمانی مدظلہ کے دلائل کا جائزہ	عبدالواحد،مفتى	65
ع 693 م	891,5504	مقالات مولانا عرشى	عرشی ،امتیاز علی خاں	66
ع 695 غ	891,4333	غازه خور	عرفان احمد خان	67
ع 80 ا	297۶04	اصلاحي بيانات	عطا ،محمد اكمل	68
ع 852ج	891,43109	جدید غزل منظر وپس منظر	عفت زریں	69
غ 554 ا	891,43108	انتخاب نعت	غلام مرتضى،ملک	70
م 28 ف	297¢9921	الفوز العظيم(مقالات سيرت النبي المُؤْلِيِّرُمُ)	فائزه احسان صديقى	71
ف 315 ث	297,07	تعللیم الفائزون :پاکستان کے لیے مثالی نظام تعلیم کی تشکیل تعلیمات نبوی کی روشنی میں	فائزه احسان صدیقی	72
ف 315 ا	330۶1	اسلام کا نظام صرف دولت اور انفاق	فائزه احسان صديقى	73
ق 30 كه	891,4304	کهوج پرکه		74

ک 8 پ	297۶7	پېچان	كوثر اختر كاظمى	75
ن 90 گو	329۶92	چوابر لال نهرو جوابر لال نهرو	گوپال ،سرواپل <i>ی</i>	76
م 28 لان	297¢9921	قرآن ناطق (محمد التُّمَّ لِلَّهُمُّ لِهُمُّ)	لانبہ،سرجیت سنگه	77
م 28 ليا	297¢9921	نبى اكرم النَّحُ الْبَالِيَمِ بطور ربير تقوى ا	لیاقت علی خان نیازی	78
م 28 لياق	297,9921	خاتم النبين الطَّهُ إِبْرُمُ	لیاقت علی خان نیازی	79
م 47 م	297۶9924	تذكره فقيم اعظم	مجيب احمد	80
پ 45 م	297۶18	عقوبات قرآن اور مفكر قرآن	محمد دین قاسمی	81
م 50 ق	103	قرآنى دائرة المعارف فضائل حفاظ القرآن	محمد طاہر،ابو	82
			عبدالقادر	
م 59 ت	954۶8392	تحریک آزادی کے نمائندہ مسلم مجاہدین	مختار احمد ،ڈاکٹر	83
م 77 ح	891۶4304	حرف بیاں:مضامین،خاکے،ملاقاتیں	منیر احمد شیخ	84
م 77 ق	891۶4332	قصے تیرے فسانے میرے	منیر احمد شیخ	85
م 8025س	۶954918 320	سندھ کے حالات کی سچی تصویر	موسى بهثو،محمد	86
م 8025 ق	209	قدیم مذہبی تاریخ	موسیٰ خاں دتاولی ،محمد	87
ن 27 س	891,55109	سنده میں فارسی شاعری کا آخری دور	نبی بخش خاں بلوچ	88
ت 29 نث	89¢431092 1	صوفی غلام مصفطفے تبسم حیات و خدمات	نثار احمد قریشی	89
م 634 ن	891,43092	مشفق خواجم:فن اور شخصیت	نشتر ،محمد اسلام	90
ن 7583 ن	891,423	نمیتا سنگه کی منتخب کہانیاں	نمیتا سنگه	91
ش 2885 و	891,4301	شباب للت شخصيت اور أدبي خدمات	وکرم ،نند کشور	92
نس 28 و ف 28 و	320,92	جهوریت ،آمریت اور مادر ملت	وكيل انجم	93
ی 7 ۱	891,4315	بہ ہوت اُسے بھلا دو	يوسف ارمان	94
ی 70 م	891,43108	مرشد آباد کے چار کلاسیکی شعراء	يوسف تقى ،پروفيسر	95
			، پرو۔۔۔ ر	

United Nations' Publications New Arrivals List February 2009

It is a matter of pleasure that Punjab University Library is a depository library of United Nations. Under the Depository system, library receives a unique, rare, and Latest material of united nations' Publications, Reports, and Proceedings etc regularly. Library maintained a United Nations Section on 1st floor of the building. The Fresh arrival list of February 2009 is as under:

Sr. No.	TITLE	Class No.	Cutter No.
1	Report of the conference on disarmament	341.133	U4O
2	Financial report and audited financial statements: Volume 1	341.133	U4O
3	Financial report and audited financial statements: Volume 4	341.133	U4O
4	Report of the united nations joint staff pension board	341.133	U4O
5	Report of the human rights council	341.133	U4O
6	Report of the united nations high commission for refugees	341.133	U4O
7	Financial report and audited financial statements	341.133	U4O
8	Legislative history of the convention on the rights of the child	305.23	U44L
9	The least developed countries report 2008	382	U44L
10	Survey of economic and social developments in the escwa region 2006-2007	330.95	U44S
11	Asia and the pacific 2008	330.95	U44Ep
12	United nations documents index	16.34113	U44Un
13	Statistical yearbook for latin America and the caribbean	318.058	U44St
14	Disarmament 2007: Critical disarmament issues	327.174	U44D
15	Practical implementation of international financial reporting standards: Lessons learned	657.3	U44P
16	Powerful stories by powerless women	305.42	P72
17	Discussion and guiding principles for Africa land management information systems	333.73	U44L
18	Identifying core elements in investment agreements in the APEC region	382	U44Ut
19	Bibliographie mensuelle monthly bibliography	16.3	U44M
20	Unece standard porcine meat carcases and cuts	636.4	U44U
21	United Nations Teaaty series	341.206	U4T
22	Verification in all its aspects, including the role of the United Nations in the field of verification	341.67	U44Re
23	Integrated social policy from concept to practice: report 2	361.610956	U44I
24	Selected decisions of the committee against torture	323.4	U44lb
25	United Nations peace operations year in review 2007	341.1	U44Un
26	Regional dimensions of the ageing situation	305.26	U44R

Govt. Publications New Arrivals List February 2009

Sr. No.	TITLE	Class No.	Cutter No.
1	Commonwealth Universities Yearbook 2008	378	
2	Commonwealth Universities Yearbook 2008	304.6	I7R
3	Ombudsman(Mohtasib) Punjab Annual Report 2007	342.547	P120
4	Managing Change for Improving Service Delivery	658.3	P12H
5	Proceeding International Wheat Seminar 2006	633.11	I5P
6	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Punjab- 1	372.44	E76
7	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province :Lahore Div.	372.44	E76
8	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Gujranwala Div.	372.44	E76
9	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Rawalpindi Div.	372.44	E76
10	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Sargodha Div.	372.44	E76
11	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Faislabad Div.	372.44	E76
12	Entry Vocabulary of Pre-School Children of the Punjab Province : Dera Ghazi Khan Div.	372.44	E76
13	Management Information Systems in Local Government	658.3	P12H
14	Promising Change Six Case Studies on Whole School Development	658.3	P12H
15	Citizen Voice in Local Governance The Citizen Perception Survey	658.3	P12H
16	Measuring Change the education research component	658.3	P12H
17	Public Private Partnership in Education: from Policy to Implementation	658.3	P12H
18	Union Council Profiling A tool for better planning and investment	658.3	P12H
19	Financial Management for Good Governance	658.3	P12H
20	Human Resource Management for Good Governance	658.3	P12H
21	Teacher Training in Whole School Development	658.3	P12H
22	Communications for Good Governance	658.3	P12H
23	Citizen Engagement in Local Governance	658.3	P12H
24	Design Manual and Guidelines for Accessiblity	362.4	P12D
25	Pakistan Atomic Energy Commission: Annual Report 2006-07	539.76	P12A
26	Annual Report 2007-08 Volume-1: Review of the Economy	330	
27	Annual Report 2007-08 Volume-2: Performance Review	330	
28	The Accessibility code of Pakistan 2006	346.5491013	P12A
29	Social development in Pakistan	309.2095	S66
30	Year book 2005 - 2006	331.09547	P12Y
31	Gender audit of selected departments of city district Government Faisalabad	305.4095491	F14S

Please visit Punjab University Library's website to download current issue

http://www.pulibrary.edu.pk